

Lillian D. Wald papers 4079444

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on January 13, 2025.

Description is written in: English.

Describing Archives: A Content Standard

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153

Fax Number: (212) 854-5153
Fax Number: (212) 854-1365
rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu

URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html

Table of Contents

Summary Information	3
Biographical / Historical	3
Scope and Content	3
Arrangement	4
Administrative Information	5
Controlled Access Headings	6
Collection Inventory	6
Series I: Cataloged Correspondence	5
Series II: Arranged Corresponcence	4
Series III: General Subjects	0
Series IV: Children	8
Series V: Henry Street Settlement	5
Series VI: Labor Relations	1
Series VII: Nursing	6
Series VIII: Peace Movement	4
Series IX: Public Health	9
Series X: Russia	5
Series XI: Settlements (other than Henry Street)	3
Series XII: Oversize	O

Summary Information

Repository: Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Creator: Wald, Lillian D., 1867-1940

Title: Lillian D. Wald papers

4079444 ID:

ID: MS#1301

Date [inclusive]: 1895-1936

> **Physical** 97 boxes 97 boxes

Description:

Language of the **Material:** English.

Preferred Citation

Identification of specific item; Date (if known); Lillian D. Wald papers; Box and Folder; Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Columbia University Library.

Biographical / Historical

Director of Henry Street Settlement in New York City. Miss Wald retired from active directorship in 1932.

Scope and Content

Papers concerning both the administration of the Henry Street Settlement and Wald's involvement in numerous philanthropic and liberal causes. Her office files trace the foundation and growth of the Henry Street Settlement from 1895 until 1933. Her other activities include child welfare, civil liberties, immigration, public health, unemployment, and the peace

[^] Return to Table of Contents

[^] Return to Table of Contents

movement during World War I. The correspondence files contain letters from public figures and writers including Jane Addams, Roger N. Baldwin, Van Wyck Brooks, Lavinia L. Dock, John Galsworthy, Samuel Gompers, William D. Howells, Charles Evans Hughes, Mabel Hyde Kittredge, Frances Perkins, Dorothy Thompson, Norman Thomas, Ida Tarbell, Margaret Sanger, and Jacob A. Riis.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

This collection has been published in microfilm by Research Publications, Inc.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Content

The microfilm comprises 112 microfilm reels and is available in the Rare Book and Manuscript Library.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Arrangement

Series I: Cataloged Correspondence; Series II: Arranged Correspondence; Series III: General Subjects; Series IV: Children; Series V: Henry Street Settlement; Series VI: Labor Relations; Series VII: Nursing; Series VIII: Peace Movement; Series IX: Public Health; Series X: Russia; Series XI: Settlements (other than Henry Street); Series XII: Oversize

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Publication Statement

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153

Fax Number: (212) 854-1365 rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu

URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html

Revision Description

File created. EAD created by PTL EAD was imported spring 2019 as part of the ArchivesSpace Phase II migration. 2009-06-26 2012-05-01 2019-05-20

Restrictions on Access

Boxes are 12-97 are located off-site. You will need to request this material at least three business days in advance to use the collection in the Rare Book and Manuscript Library reading room.

Restrictions on Access

This collection has no restrictions.

Terms Governing Use and Reproduction

Reproductions may be made for research purposes. The RBML maintains ownership of the physical material only. Copyright remains with the creator and his/her heirs. The responsibility to secure copyright permission rests with the patron.

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Source of acquisition--Visiting Nurse Service through Mrs. Eva M. Reese. Method of acquisition--Gift; Date of acquisition--1967. Accession number--M-67.

Processing Information

Cataloged Christina Hilton Fenn 09/--/89.

Accruals

Materials may have been added to the collection since this finding aid was prepared. Contact rbml@columbia.edu for more information.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Controlled Access Headings

- Charities -- New York (State) -- New York
- Social settlements -- New York (State) -- New York
- Social service -- New York (State) -- New York
- Child welfare
- Civil rights
- Emigration and immigration
- Public health
- Unemployment
- Peace
- World War, 1914-1918
- Women social workers
- Addams, Jane, 1860-1935
- Baldwin, Roger N (Roger Nash), 1884-1981
- Brooks, Van Wyck, 1886-1963
- Dock, Lavinia L., 1858-1956
- Galsworthy, John, 1867-1933
- Gompers, Samuel, 1850-1924
- Howells, William Dean, 1837-1920
- Hughes, Charles Evans, 1862-1948
- Kittredge, Mabel Hyde, 1867-1955
- Perkins, Frances, 1880-1965
- Thompson, Dorothy, 1893-1961
- Thomas, Norman, 1884-1968
- Tarbell, Ida M (Ida Minerva), 1857-1944
- Sanger, Margaret, 1879-1966
- Riis, Jacob A (Jacob August), 1849-1914
- Henry Street Settlement (New York, N.Y.)

Collection Inventory

Series I: Cataloged Correspondence

Title/Description	Instances	
Addams, Jane to LDW; 9 May 1901 - 17 November 1915, May 1901, November 1915	box 1	folder 1 to 47
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Addams, Jane to Women's Peace Party;, 1917-1919	box 1	folder 48
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Addams, Jane to LDW; 25 January 1919 - 28 January 1919, January 1919, January 1919	box 1	folder 49 to 50
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Addams, Jane to Karl O. Hesley; II, January 1933	box 1	folder 51
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Adler, Felix to LDW; 22, September 1906	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Aladin, Alexis to LDW; n.d21 March 1917, n.d., March 1917	box 1	folder 1 to 19
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Aldrich. Chester Holmes to LDW; 16 October n.y.	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Alger, George W. to LDW; 10, March 1933	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		

Angell, James Rowland to Mary S. Gardiner; 9, December 1920	box 1	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Angell, James Rowland to LDW; 6 January 1921 -17 April 1923, January 1921, April 1923	box 1	folder 3 to 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Baker, Newton D. to Amos Pinchot; 9, January 1917	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Baker. Newton D. to LDW; 26 June 1917 -13 October 1919, June 1917, October 1919	box 1	folder 2 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Balch, Emily Greene to LDW; n.d18 May 1917, n.d., May 1917	box 1	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Balch, Emily Greene to Dorothy Caffin; 27 March 1919 -I April 1919, March 1919, April 1919	box 1	folder 4 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Balch, Emily Greene to LDW; 25 December 1919 -[January 1931], December 1919	box 1	folder 6 to 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Baldwin, Charles M. to LDW; 24, May 1922	box 1	folder 1

Baldwin, Roger Nash to LDW; May 1917 -30 June 1917, May 1917, June 1917	box 1	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Baldwin, Roger Nash to Eleanora Iredale; 22, August 1917	box 1	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Baldwin, Roger Nash to LDW; 10 September 1917 -9 March [1933], September 1917	box 1	folder 6 to 24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Barnard, Kate to LDW; 12 October 1908 -15 January 1910, October 1908, January 1910	box 1	folder 1 to 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Barrows, Isabel Hayes Chapin to LDW; 5 May n.y21, March 1911	box 1	folder 1 to 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Battle, George Gordon to LDW; 18 November 1913 -17 June 1918, November 1913, June 1918	box 1	folder 1 to 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Battle, George Gordon to Beulah Weldon; 22, June 1918	box 1	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Battle, George Gordon to LDW; 6 February 1919 -25 March 1920, February 1919, March 1920	box 1	folder 9 to 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm			
Battle, George Gordon to Elizabeth Cullen; 21, June 1922	box 1	folder 13	

Battle, George Gordon to LDW; I May [1915]-4, May 1915	box 1	folder 14 to
Scope and Contents		15
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Battle. George Gordon to Anne E. Geddes; 12, May 1925	box 1	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Battle, George Gordon to LDW; 6 April 1927 -28 October 1929, April 1927, October 1929	box 1	folder 17 to 22
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Baum. Marie to Bertha B. Carter; 27 August 1931 -28 September 1931, August 1931, September 1931	box 1	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Beard, Mary Ritter (Mrs. Charles A.) to LDW; 22, February 1917	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Beard, Mary Ritter (Mr. Charles A.) to Miss Hitchcock; 27, August 1931	box 1	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bech, Georg to Karl O. Hesley; 13 April 1931 -16 April 1931, April 1931, April 1931	box 1	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Belmont, Eleanor Robson (Mrs. August) to LDW; 17, March	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blackwell, Alice Stone to Catherine V. Breshkovsky;, n.d.	box 1	

Blackwell, Alice Stone to LDW; 9 August 1911 -29 May 1917, August 1911, May 1917	box 1	folder 2 to 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
BlackweU, Alice Stone to Paul Kannady; II, September 1917	box 1	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blackwell, Alice Stone to LDW; IS September 1917 -20 February 1928, September 1917, February 1928	box 1	folder 14 to 33
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 1 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blackwell, Alice Stone to LDW; 28 February 1928 -27 February 1929, February 1928, February 1929	box 1	folder 34 to 38
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blackwell. Alice Stone to Miss A,A. Bliss; 3, March 1929	box 1	folder 39
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blaine, John J. to LDW; 23, February 1929	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Blanchard, Paul and othe to Karl O. Hesley; 17, March 1932	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bliven, Bruce to Bertha L. Darling; 24, December 1920	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bliven, Bruce to LDW; 10, September 1924	box 1	folder 2

Bliven. Bruce to Karl D. Hesley, 1932-04-08	box 1	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
I Bonham carter, Henry to LDW; 15, July 1905	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
I Booth, Evangeline Cory to LDW; 12, March 1930	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Booth, William Stone to LDW; 22, October 1902	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Borslum, Gutzon dela Mothe to LDW; n.d24 February 1911, n.d., February 1911	box 1	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Brace, Donald Clifford to LDW; 17, May 1915	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Brandeis, Louis O. to LDW; 9 October 1911 -16 January 1915, October 1911, January 1915	box 1	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. catherine Verigo to various people; 1910 -1919 & n.d., 1910, n.d.	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to LDW; 11, September 1911	box 1	folder 2

Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to Alice Stone Blackwell; 21, February 1912	box 1	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to LDW: 10, April 1913	box 1	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to Alice Stone Blackwell; 13, October 1915	box 1	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to LDW; 20 April 1917 -23 August 1919, April 1917, August 1919	box 1	folder 6 to
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to (Helena S. Dusley?];, 1926	box 1	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to Helen S. Dudley; 7, February 1926	box 1	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky. Catherine Verigo to Mr. & Mrs. Arthur and Ethel Mather Bragg Bullard;, 1926	box 1	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Breshkovsky, Catherine Verigo to LDW; [December 1926) -25, February 1931	box 1	folder 14 to 17

Brooks, John Graham to LDW;, n.d.	box 1	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Brooks, Van Wyck to LDW; 10, March 1933	box 1	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bruere, Henry to LDW; 23 July 1914 -[March 1933), July 1914	box 1	folder 1 to 15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bruere. Jane Monroe (Mrs. Henry) to LDW; [February 1926] -20 February (1926)	box 1	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Bullard, ArthUr to LDW; 2 January 1919 -31 March 1919, January 1919, March 1919	box 1	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to LDW; 20 September 1902 -3 November 1919, September 1902, November 1919	box 1	folder 1 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to Herbert H. Lehman; 10, April 1920	box 1	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to LDW; 20 April 1920 -15 October 1920, April 1920, October 1920	box 1	folder 11 to 13

Burlingham, Charles C. to Elizabeth A. Cullen; 29, October 1921	box 1	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to LDW; 22, December 1923	box 1	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to Felix M. Warburg; 30, March 1926	box 1	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlinghnm, Charles C. to LDW; 10, April 1926	box 1	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to Mabel Coleman; 10, June 1926	box 1	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to LDW; 13 December 1926 -8 January 1927, December 1926, January 1927	box 1	folder 19 to 22
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to Mabel Coleman; 14, January 1927	box 1	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Burlingham, Charles C. to Karl O. Hesley; I, September 1932	box 1	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Carlton, Newcomb to Jacob Henry Schiff; 7, February 1916	box 3	folder 1

Carlton, Newcomb to LDW; 18 August 1926 -IS February 1928, August 1926, February 1928	box 3	folder 2 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Cbapin, Henry Dwight to Jean Rosborough; 13, January 1930	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chapman, John Jay 10 LDW; 14 January 1904 -10 July 1908, January 1904, July 1908	box 3	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Barbara 10 Isabel Chapin Barrows; 3, February 1908	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Barbara to LDW; 10, February 1908	box 3	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Barbara to Alexis Aladin; 18, February 1908	box 3	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Barbara to LDW; 20 February 1908 -24 April 1908, February 1908, April 1908	box 3	folder 4 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Cbaykovsky. Barbara to Joseph M. Price; 12 September 1908 -16 September 1908, September 1908	box 3	folder 10 to 11

Chaykovsky, Barbara to LDW; 28, December 1915	box 3	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Nikolai Vasilyevich to LDW; 12 November 1908 -6 April 1909, November 1908, April 1909	box 3	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky. Nikolai Vasilyevich to Joseph M. Price; 28, May 1909	box 3	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky. Nikolai Vasilyevich to LDW; 28 May 1909 -24 February 1910, May 1909, February 1910	box 3	folder 4 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky. Nikolai Vasilyevich to Joseph M. Price; 141aouary 191 I	box 3	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky,NikolaiVasilyevich toLDW; 14 January 1911-12, February 1911	box 3	folder 7 to 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky. Nikolai Vasilyevich to Alice Stone Blackwell; 13 February 1911 May 20, 1911, 1911 May, 1911	box 3	folder 9 to 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, Nikolai Vasilyevich to LDW; 20, January 1915	box 3	folder 11

Chaykovsky. Nikolai Vasilyevich to Joseph M. Price; 16, May 1915	box 3	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Chaykovsky, W. (Mrs. Nikolai V.) to LDW; 21 December 1907 -28 January 1908, December 1907, January 1908	box 3	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Claessens, August to LDW; 28, April 1927	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Claessens. August to Helen Hall; 14, September 1933	box 3	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Cobden-Sanderson, Anne Cobden (Mrs. Thomas J.) toLDW; (3 January 1908)30 April [1926]	box 3	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Coler, Bird S. to LDW; 7 March 1901 -S February 1929, March 1901, February 1929	box 3	folder 1 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 2 of the Wald Microfilm		
Condon, Randall J. to LDW; 10 April 1925 -5 June 1925, April 1925, June 1925	box 3	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Condon, Randall J. to Anne E. Geddes; 10 June 1925 -10 September 1925, June 1925, September 1925	box 3	folder 4 to 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Conley, William G. to Karl D. Hesley; 14, April 1932	box 3	folder 1

Copeland, Royal Samuel to LDW; 12 February 1920 -18 May 1928, February 1920, May 1928	box 3	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Copeland, Royal Samuel to Anna HeUyer; [January 1929]	box 3	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Copeland, Royal Samuel to LDW; 9, January 1929	box 3	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Copeland, Royal Samuel to Karl O. Hesley,ll February 1933 -22 March 1933, February 1933, March 1933	box 3	folder 5 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Copeland, Aaron to LDW; 3 March [1928]	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Crain. Thomas C.T. to LDW; 12 December J921 -IS November]930	box 3	folder 1 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Crain, Thomas C.T. to Karl O. Hesley; 23, October 1931	box 3	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Crosby, Ernest Howard to LDW;, n.d.	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Crosby, Emest Howard to Ysabella Waters; 20, May 1904	box 3	folder 2

Crosby, Grace Ashton to LDW; 16 March n.y4 June n.y.	box 3	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crosby, (Dame) Rachel Eleanor to LDW; 18, April 1926	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Damrosch, Frank Heino to LDW; 9, July 1906	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Davis, James J. to LDW; 31, March 1924	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Davis~ Robert Courtney to Lydia Banning; 27 December 1922 -26 January 1923, December 1922, January 1923	box 3	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
DeForest, Robert Weeks to LDW; 26, April 1928	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Devine, Edward Thomas to LDW; 27 March 1901 -31 August 1931, March 1901, August 1931	box 3	folder 1 to 16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dickstein, Samuel to LDW; 13 June 1928 -I May 1930, June 1928, May 1930	box 3	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dickstein, Samuel to Karl D. Hesley; 15 April 1932 -22 March 1933, April 1932, March 1933	box 3	folder 3 to 9	

Dix, John Alden to LDW; 16, August 1911	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dock, Lavinia L. to LDW; 2 March R.y26 December (1903)	box 3	folder 1 to 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dock, Lavinia L. to [Mary MacDow.lI~ 30 December (1903)	box 3	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dock, Levinia L. to LDW; I F.bruary (1904) -10, March 1916	box 3	folder 10 to
Scope and Contents		27
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dock, Levinia L. to Anne E. Geddes; [192S)	box 3	folder 28
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dock, Lavinia L. to LDW; 27 April 1925 -10 May 1925, April 1925, May 1925	box 3	folder 29 to 31
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dodge~ Cleveland E. to Katrina Mackenzie; 26 May 192018, June 1920	box 4	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dodge, Cleveland E. to the Henry Street Settlement 1, May 1922	box 4	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm		
Dodge, Cleveland E. to Josephin. Schain; 26 May 1922 -24 May 1923, May 1922, May 1923	box 4	folder 5 to 6

Dodge, Clev'land E. to Karl D. Hesley; 27, July 1932	box 4	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Downing, Bernard to LDW; 6, March 1929	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dublin, Louis I. to LDW; 9, March 1933	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
DuBois, W.E. Burghardt to LDW; I, July 1918	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dulles. Eleanor Lansing to LDW; 10, November 1928	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dulles, Eleanor Lansing to Bertha B. Carter; 22 November 1928 -2 December (1929), November 1928	box 4	folder 2 to 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dulles, Eleanor Lensing to Rolla H. Southworth; S, December 1929	box 4	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dun, Angus to LDW; 16, November 1919	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Duveen. Joseph, Baron Duveen to LDW;, n.d.	box 4	folder 1	

Earhart, Amelia to Karl D. Hy; 10, December 1928	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Easttnan, Max to LDW; I December 1917 -[August 1928), December 1917	box 4	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Ely, Richard Theodore to Florence Kelley; 20, May 1905	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Ely, Robert Erskine to LDW, undated, March 1933	box 4	folder 1 to	
Scope and Contents		14	
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Embree, Edwin R. to LDW; 22 January 1919 -2 May 1924, January 1919, May 1924	box 4	folder 1 to 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Embree, Edwin R. to Naomi Deutsch, 1922-07-31	box 4	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emerson. Anna Seelye to LDW; n.d13 September 1901, n.d., September 1901	box 4	folder 1 to 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Evans, Montgomery, 2nd to LDW; 14, March 1927	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Farrell, Elizabeth E. to ?;, n.d.	box 4	folder 1	

Farrell, Elizabeth E. to LDW; n.d2 March 1911, n.d., March 1911	box 4	folder 2 to 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Farrell, Elizabeth E. to William H. Maxwel \sim 17, November 1911	box 4	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Farrell, Elizabeth E. to LDW, 1912-09-14	box 4	folder 9 to	
Scope and Contents		10	
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Finley, John Huston to LDW; 31 May n.y5, April 1928	box 4	folder 1 to 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Fisher, Irving to LDW; 2S July 1929 -2S June 1930, July 1929, June 1930	box 4	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Folks, Homer to LDW; II February 1907 -18 May 1920, February 1907, May 1920	box 4	folder 1 to 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Folks, Homer to Viola P. Conklin; 28, June 1920	box 4	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Folks, Homer to LDW; 7 July 1920 -12 1ar 1923, July 1920, 1923	box 4	folder 11 to 15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 3 of the Wald Microfilm			
Folks, Homer to LDW; 2 December 1924 -9 March 1933, December 1924, March 1933	box 4	folder 16 to 34	

Forbes-Robertson, Sir Johnston to LDW; 9, November 1919	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Ford, Henry to LDW; 2S November 1915 -27 November 1915, November 1915	box 4	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Fosdick, Harry Emerson to Karl O. Hesley; 9, May 1932	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Furse, (Dame) Katherine Symonds to LDW; 30, May 1926	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Furst, Clyde to LDW; 30 January 1919 -13 April 1927, January 1919, April 1927	box 4	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gabrilowitsch, Ossip to LDW; 30, October 1919	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gabrilowitsch, Ossip to Emma B. Sayre; 26, December 1919	box 4	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gale, Zona to LDW; 13 December [1915] -4, May 1916	box 4	folder 1 to 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Galsworthy, John to LDW; 23 February n.y27 March [1919]	box 4	folder 1 to 2	

George, Henry. Jr. to LDW; 26, November 1910	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gibson, Irene Langhome (Mrs. Charles Dana) to LDW; 12 [October 1926]	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Giddings, Franklin Henry to Paul U. Kellogg; 16, January 1915	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gilder, Helena de Kay (Mrs. Richard W.) to LDW; [1911]-19November, 1911	box 4	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gilder, Richard Watson to LDW; 19, August 1908	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gildersleeve, Virginia C. to LDW; I, February 1927	box 4	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Goldman, Emma to LDW; 2 July 1904 -9 September 1917, July 1904, September 1917	box 4	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Goldman, Emma to 1; 4, November 1920	box 4	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Goldman, Emma to LDW; 7, June 1928	box 4	folder 6	

Gompers, Samuel to LDW; II April 1917 -24 July 1918, April 1917, July 1918	box 4	folder 1 to 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Green, Fred W. to LDW; 16, May 1929	box 4	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Greenslet, Ferris to LDW; 19 December 1914 -31 December 1914, December 1914	box 4	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Greet. (Sir) Philip Barling Ben to LDW; 21 March[1911]-13November[1931]	box 4	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Guilbert. Yvette to LDW; 27 December 1918 -[March 1919], December 1918	box 4	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hackett, Francis to LDW; 18, April 1926	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hall. Bolton to LDW; 4 January 1904 -12 May 1927, January 1904, May 1927	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hand. Frances Amelia Fincke (Mrs. Learned) to LDW; 7, March 1928	box 5	folder 1

Harcourt, Alfred to LDW; 24 December 1914 -13 May 1915, December 1914, May 1915	box 5	folder 1 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Harcourt, Mary Ethel Burns. Viscountess Harcourt to LDW; S, November 1921	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hardie. James Keir to LDW; 24, January 1909	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Harkn Edward S. to LDW; 25, May 1908	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Harriman. Florence Jaffray Jones (Mrs. J. Borden) to LDW; 10 January 1911-11, September 1920	box 5	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Haskell, Henry S. to LDW; 31, July 1928	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hayward, Walter B. to LDW; 22, August 1917	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hearst, Millicent Willson (Mrs. William Randolph) to [LDWt 22, June 1918	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hecht, George J. to Dorothy Coffin; 24, March 1919	box 5	folder 1

Hecht, George J. to LDW; 2 March 1920 -8 October 1920, March 1920, October 1920	box 5	folder 2 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hecht, George J. to Viola P. Conklin; 20, January 1921	box 5	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hecht, George J. to LDW; 9 June 1921 -21 February 1930, June 1921, February 1930	box 5	folder 9 to 25
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Heckscher, August to LDW; 26 August 1926 -18 November 1926, August 1926, November 1926	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hendrick. Burton Jesse to LDW; 30, March 1915	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hewitt, Abram S. to Virginia Potter; 28, March 1901	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hillquit, Morris to LDW; 5, May 1908	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hitchcock, Edward to [LDW]; 24 December 1901 - [December] 1908, December 1901, 1908	box 5	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hitchcock, Helen Sanborn Sargent (Mrs. Ripley) to LDW; 4, March 1929	box 5	folder 1

Hitchcock. Ripley to LDW; 16, December 1914 Scope and Contents	box 5	folder 1	
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Holmes, Lois Moxon (Mrs. T.O.) to LDW;, 1894-1909	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Homer, Louise Dilworth Beatty to LDW; 31 March [1926]	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Hoover, Herbert to Josephine Houghteling Canfield Griswold (Mrs. Gray) ; 25, January 1918	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Hoover. Herbert to LDW; 3, June 1920	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
House. Edward Mandell to LDW; 9, April 1917	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
House. Loulie Hunter (Mrs. Edward M.) to LDW; 27 March (1917J	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Howells, William Dean to LDW; 4, January 1904	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Huebsch, Benjamin W. to [LDWt 28, March 1930	box 5	folder 1	

Hughes, Charles Evans to LDW; 26 August 1907 -28 September 1922, August 1907, September 1922	box 5	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hunt. Joseph Howland to Public Nurse Service; 24, March 1920	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hurst. Fannie to LDW; 10, March 1933	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jay. Pierre to?; S, October 1931	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jerome, William Travers to LDW; 4 March 1902 -13 June 1907, March 1902, June 1907	box 5	folder 1 to 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Johnson, Alvin Saunders to LDW; 2, May 1930	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Johnson, James Weldon to LDW; I October 1919 -14 July 1921, October 1919, July 1921	box 5	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Johnson, James Weldon to Elizabeth A. Cullen; 6, December 1921	box 5	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm		
Johnson. James Weldon to LDW; 22 December 1922 -14 December 1928, December 1922, December 1928	box 5	folder 5 to 6

Johnson, Robert Underwood to LDW; 2, May 1917	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Jordan, David Starr to LDW; 6, March 1917	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kahn, Otto Hermann to LDW; 5, March 1906	box 5	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kelley, Florence to LDW; n.d6 September 1917, n.d., September 1917	box 5	folder 1 to 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 4 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kelley, Florence to LDW; [May 1925) -9, February 1926	box 5	folder 12 to	
Scope and Contents		13	
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kelley, Florence to Anne E. Geddes; 27 February 1926 - [May 1927], February 1926	box 5	folder 14 to 17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kelley. Florence to LDW; I, December 1927	box 5	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kelley. Florence to Karl O. Hesley; 28, February 1930	box 5	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kellogg, Frank Billings to LDW; [October 1926]	box 5	folder 1	

Kellor, Frances Alice to LDW; D.d6, August 1915	box 5	folder 11 to
Scope and Contents		16
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kennan, George to James Bronson Reynolds; 6 December 1910 -17 March 1911, December 1910, March 1911	box 5	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kennan, Georse to LDW; 25 July 1912 -6 December 1920, July 1912, December 1920	box 5	folder 3 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kenyon, W.C. to LDW; 13, December 1916	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Keppel, Frederick P. to LDW; 24 January 1919 -22 April 1926, January 1919, April 1926	box 5	folder 1 to 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Keppel, Frederick P. to [Karl O. Hesley] 18, February 1931	box 5	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kittredge. Mabel Hyde to LDW; n.d4 September B.y., n.d.	box 6	folder 1 to
Scope and Contents		22
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kittredse, Mabel Hyde to 1; 23 November n.y.	box 6	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kittredge, Mabel Hyde to LDW; 2S April 1904 -22 April 1915, April 1904, April 1915	box 6	folder 24 to 26

Kittredge, Mabel Hyde to 1; 10, August 1917	box 6	folder 27
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kittredge, Mabel Hyde to LDW; 14 April191g -II May (1925)	box 6	folder 28 to
Scope and Contents		31
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kropotkin, (Prince) Petf Alekseevich to LDW; 8 July 1905 -10 June 1910, July 1905, June 1910	box 6	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kropotkin. Sophie Ananiev (Princess Peter) to Mania Sukloff; 26, January 1914	box 6	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Kropotkin. Sophie Ananiev (Princess Peter) to Miss Lewisohn; [1920)	box 6	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
La Follette, Fola to LDW; 22 June 1905 -7 September 1905, 1905	box 6	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
La Follette, Robert Marion to LDW; I May 1931 -22 May 1931, May 1931, May 1931	box 6	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
La Guardia, Fiorello H. to LDW; 6 May 1926 -17 May 1926, May 1926, May 1926	box 6	folder 1 to 3

Lane. Franklin Knight to LDW; 28 November 1916 -29 December 1916, November 1916, December 1916	box 6	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker. Bruno to LDW; 7 June 1917 -2 July 1928, June 1917, July 1928	box 6	folder 1 to 27	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker. Bruno to Bertha B. Carter; 13, December 1928	box 6	folder 28	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker, Bruno to Karl O. Hesley; 21 February 1929 -2S October 1930, February 1929, October 1930	box 6	folder 29 to 32	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker, Bruno to LDW; 13, November 1930	box 6	folder 33	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker. Bruno to Karl D. Hesley; 2 February 1932 -16 December 1932, February 1932, December 1932	box 6	folder 34 to 37	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lasker, Margaret Naomi Ward (Mn. Bruno) to LDW; 13, May 1925	box 6	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lathrop, Julia Clifford to LDW; 20 January 1913 -IS November 1926, January 1913, November 1926	box 6	folder 1 to 21	

Leach. Agnes Lisle Brown (Mrs. Henry G.) to Viola P. Conklin; 21, March 1917	box 6	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Agnes Lisle Brown (Mrs. Henry G.) to LDW; 14 November 1919-14, November 1922	box 6	folder 2 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Agnes Lisle Brown (Mr. Henry G.) to Elsa H. Herrmann; 6, May 1924	box 6	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Agnes Lisl. Brown (Mrs. Henry G.) to LDW; 22 October 1926 31 January 1930, October 1926, January 1930	box 6	folder 7 to 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Henry Goddard to Viola P. Conklin; 7 Mny, 1915	box 6	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Henry Goddard to LDW; 14, October 1919	box 6	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Henry Goddard to Viola Percy Conklin; 2S, October 1919	box 6	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 5 of the Wald Microfilm		
Leach, Henry Goddard to LDW; S November 1919 -9 March 1933, November 1919, March 1933	box 6	folder 4 to 10

Lehman, Edith Altschul (Mn. Herbert H.) to LDW; [January 1926]	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 23 January 1916 -23 November 1917, January 1916, November 1917	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry from the Henry Street Settlemen~, 1918-1919	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 5, October 1918	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Dorothy Cofnn; 31, March 1919	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 16 April 1919 -25 June 1919, April 1919, June 1919	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Marion S. Brown; 2, September 1919	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; S, December 1919	box 7

Lehman, Herbert Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 8 April 1920 -28 October 1920, April 1920, October 1920	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 28, October 1931	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Abraham N. Davis; 29, January 1929	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 3, November 1921	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Elsa H. Herrmann; 23, January 1924	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Mabel Coleman; 26, January 1924	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 24, December 1924	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman. Herbert Henry to Felix M. Warburg; 13, January 1925	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Mabel Coleman; 20, August 1925	box 7

Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 30 November 1926 -I December 1926, November 1926, December 1926	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Mabel Coleman; 28, March 1928	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Karl O. Hesley; 10, December 1928	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Theodore O. Siegel, 1929-02-05-1929-02-06	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to Karl O. Hesley; 27, January 1931	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Herbert Henry to LDW; 10 March [1933J	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lehman, Sissie Straus (Mrs. Irving) to LDW;, n.d.	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lindsay, Samuel McCune to LDW; 3 July 1909 -10 March 1933, July 1909, March 1933	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Lippmann, Fay Albertson (Mn. Walter) to LDW; 18 November [1926J	box 7

Loeb, Jacques to LDW; 2 June 1912 -11 January 1917, June 1912, January 1917	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Long, Breckinridge to Henry Morgenthau, 1919-12-30	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Longworth, Nicholas to LDW; I, July 1926	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
Low, Seth to LDW; 25 March 1901 -21 December 1915, March 1901, December 1915	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
McCleUan, Goorge Brinton to LDW; 20, February 1905	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
McCIeUan, George Brinton to Jacob Henry Schiff; 25, January 1909	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
McConooll, Francis John to LDW; 17, March 1930	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
McCormack, Cyrus Hall to LDW; 2, February 1926	box 7
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm	
MacDonald, James Ramsay to LDW; 19 June 1905 -21 September 1909, June 1905, September 1909	box 7

McDowell, Henry Burden to LDW; 2, January 1908	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
MacKaye, Percy to LDW; 12, August 1908	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
McMurtrie, Douglas C. to LDW; 18, November 1918	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy, Edith W. Carpenter(Mn. V. Everit) to LDW; n.d30 November 1917, n.d., November 1917	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy, V. Everitt to LDW; 13 December 1905-1910, 1905-1910	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy, V. Everitt to Viola P. Conklin; 31, January 1910	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy, V. Everitt to LDW; 23 July 1910 -3 October 191, July 1910	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy. V. Everitt to Viola P. Conklin; 4, December 1911	box 7	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Macy. V. Everitt; from the Henry Street Settlement;, 1912-1922	box 7	folder 12

Macy. V. Everitt to LDW; 7 January 1914 -26 August 1919,	box 7	folder 13 to	
January 1914, August 1919		21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Macy, V. Everitt to Dorothy Coffin; 10, October 1919	box 7	folder 22	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Macy, V. Everitt to LDW; & March 1920 21 November 1929, March 1920, November 1929	box 7	folder 23 to 33	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Macy. V. Everitt. Jr. to LDW; 8 November 1926 -31 December 1926, November 1926, December 1926	box 7	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Marbury, Elizabeth to LDW; Slune, 1923	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Martin, Edward Sandford to LDW; n.d23 March 1904, n.d., March 1904	box 7	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Masaryk, Thomas Garrigue to LDW; 31, October 1918	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Maude, Aylmer to LDW; 16, April 1926	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mead. Lucia True Ames (Mrs. Edwin D.) to LDW; 4 February	box 7	folder 1 to 3	

Meeker. Royal to LDW; 13 September 1916 -28 November 1919, September 1916, November 1919	box 7	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Meiklejohn, Alexander to Crystal Eastotan; 7, February 1916	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mitchel, John Purroy to LDW; 4, November 1910	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Montefiore, Claude loseph G. to 7; 22, February 1911	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Moore,lohn Bassett to LDW; 161anuary, 1915	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Morgan, Anne to LDW; 6 May 1914 13 September 1915, May 1914, September 1915	box 7	folder 1 to 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Morgenthau. Elinor Fatman (Mes. Henry, Jr.) to LDW; [1925)	box 7	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Morgenthau, Henry to LDW; 30 October n.y10, March 1933	box 7	folder 1 to 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Morgenthau, Henry, Jr. to LDW; 9, March 1933	box 7	folder 1	

Morgenthau. Josephine Sykes (Mrs. Henry) to LDW: 12 August n.y[October 1926]	box 7	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Moses. Robert to Viola Percy Conklin; 30, December 1919	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Munro. David Alexander to LDW; 2S, November 1904	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Murray, Arthur to LDW; 1, December 1928	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Nagel, Charles to LDW; 7 August 1909-11, October 1912	box 8	folder 1 to 3
Nearing, Scott to LDW; 20 February [1916]	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Ochs, Adolph S. to 1929 -24 December 1929, 1929, December 1929	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Ochs, Effie Miriam Wise (Mrs. Adolph S.) to LDW; 2, March 1926	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Odell. BenjanUn B .• Jr. to Isaac N. Seligman; 14, March 1904	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Ovington, Mery White to LDW; 31une 1915 -26 December 1917, 1915, December 1917	box 8	folder 1 to 2

Ovington. Mary White to 1; 16 October -3, December 1919	box 8	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Ovington, Mary White to LDW; 61anuary, 1920	box 8	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pankhurst, Emmeline Goulden to LDW; 13 October 1911 -19 October 1911, October 1911	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parsons, Herbert to LDW; 24 February 1914 -2& May 1922, February 1914, May 1922	box 8	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Peabody, George Livingston to LDW; 4, May 1911	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Perkins, Frances to LDW; 9 February 191& -17 lune, 1918	box 8	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Perkins, Frances to Rebecca Schatz; 19, November 1918	box 8	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Perkins, Frances to LDW; 22, March 1919	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm		
Perkins, Frances to Viola P. Conklin; 10, April 1919	box 8	folder 6

Perkins, Frances to LDW; 25 June 1921 -[1931], June 1921	box 8	folder 7 to	
Scope and Contents		14	
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Perkins. Frances to Karl D. Hesley; 18, February 1931	box 8	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Perkins, Frances to LDW; 13 June 1931 -10 March 1933, June 1931, March 1933	box 8	folder 16 to 17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 6 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pethick-Lawrence, Emmeline Pethick. Lady Pethick- Lawrence to LDW; 19 November (1914)-18, January 1926	box 8	folder 1 to 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pethick-Lawrence, Frederick William to LDW; 18 January 1926 -18 January 1926, January 1926, January 1926	box 8	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pinehott Amos to LDW; 11, January 1917	box 8	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pinchot, Gifford to LDW; 9 December n.y28, February 1929	box 8	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pine, John Barclay to LDW; 28 March 1917 -4 April 1917, March 1917, April 1917	box 8	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pink, Louis Heaton to LDW; 20 May n.y2, December 1931	box 8	folder 1 to 5	

Plimpton, George Arthur to LDW; 29 March n.y.	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pope, Arthur Upham to LDW; (1919)-5, December 1919	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Potter, Henry Cadman to LDW; 10 July n.y.	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Potter, Henry Cadman to 1; 2 January 190]	box 8	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Potter, Henry Codman to LDW; 26, March 1901	box 8	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Price, Joseph M. to LDW; 6 January 1908 -26 July 1918, January 1908, July 1918	box 8	folder 1 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Price. Joseph M. to the Friends of Russian Freedom; 8, August 1918	box 8	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Price, Joseph M. to LDW; 20 January 1919 -9 March 1933, January 1919, March 1933	box 8	folder 9 to 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pritchett, Henry Smith to LDW; 6, August 1902	box 8	folder 1

Pritchett. Henry Smith to Frances Colbourne; 4, April 1918	box 8	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pritchett, Henry Smith to LDW; 3 February 1919 -17 September 1920, February 1919, September 1920	box 8	folder 3 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Proskauer. Joseph M. to LDW; 26, April 1926	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Purdy, Lawson to LDW; 19 April 1923 -9 April 1928, April 1923, April 1928	box 8	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rolph, Julian to LDW; IS July 1902 -21 December 1902, July 1902, December 1902	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Rankin. Jeannette to LDW; IS, September 1917	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reid, Helen Miles Rogers (Mrs. Ogden M.) to LDW; 10 April 1931 -27 April 1931, April 1931, April 1931	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds. James Bronson to LDW; 1, December 1904	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds, James Bronson to Florence Kelley; 30, January 1907	box 8	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		

Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 3
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds, James Bronson to 1; 12, October 1907	box 8	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds, James Bronson to LDW; 7 November 1907 -26 October 1914, November 1907, October 1914	box 8	folder 5 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds. James Bronson to Friends of Russian Freedom.; 12 July 1918 -29 July 1918, July 1918, July 1918	box 8	folder 8 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Reynolds, James Bronson to LDW; IS, July 1919	box 8	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rice, Elmer to LDW; 18, June 1931	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Richardson, Dorothy to LDW; 28, November 1905	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Riis, Elizabeth Nielsen (Mrs. Jacob A.) to LDW; 6 June 1900 -I October 1901, June 1900, October 1901	box 8	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Riis, Jacob August to LDW; 9 February n.y21, September 1911	box 8	folder 1 to 27
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Riis, Mary Phillips (Mrs. Jacob A.) to LDW; [April 1933)	box 8	folder 1

Robinson, Frederick Bertrand to Karl D. Hesler. 12, November 1933	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rockefeller, Abby Aldrich (Mrs. John D., Jr.) to LDW; 27 November n.y.	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rockefeller, John D., Jr. to LDW; 9 July n.y28, December 1912	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rockefeller, John D Jr. to L. Emmett Hol~ 19, February 1917	box 8	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rockefeller, John D., 3rd to LDW; 29 December 1930 -5 January 1931, December 1930, January 1931	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Roosevelt, Eleanor (Mrs. Franklin D.) to LDW; 4 January 1927 -(1933), January 1927	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rothschild, Carola Warburg (Mrs. Walter) to LDW; n.d10 March 1933, n.d., March 1933	box 8	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Rothschild, Walter to LDW; 3, July 1922	box 8	folder 1

box 8	folder 1
box 8	folder 1
box 9	folder 1 to 4
box 9	folder 1 to 7
box 9	folder 8
box 9	folder 9 to 10
box 9	folder 1
box 9	folder 1 to 3
box 9	folder 1 to 4
	box 9 box 9 box 9 box 9 box 9 box 9

Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; January 1901 -24 September 1908, January 1901, September 1908	box 9	folder 1 to 54
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 7 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; (1909)-20, January 1909	box 9	folder 55 to
Scope and Contents		58
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
SchifJacob Henry to Thatcher M. Brown; IS February 1909 -19 February 1909, February 1909, February 1909	box 9	folder 59 to 60
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
SchifJacob Henry to LDW; 23 February 1909 -13 January 1910, February 1909, January 1910	box 9	folder 61 to 76
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Thatcher M. Brown; 20, January 1910	box 9	folder 77
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 26 January 1910 -27 November 1910, January 1910, November 1910	box 9	folder 78 to 88
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Mabel T. Boardman; 30, November 1910	box 9	folder 89
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 20 December 1910 -3 January 1911, December 1910, January 1911	box 9	folder 90 to 92

Schiff, Jacob Henry to Thatcher M. Brown; 9, January 1911	box 9	folder 93
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; February 1911 -7 December 1911, February 1911, December 1911	box 9	folder 94 to 98
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 19, December 1911	box 9	folder 99
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 29 December 1911 -30 August 1912, December 1911, August 1912	box 9	folder 100 to 105
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 20, September 1912	box 9	folder 106
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 26 September 1912 -April 1914, September 1912, 1914	box 9	folder 107 to 109
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 4, May 1914	box 9	folder 110
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 18 May -December, 1914	box 9	folder 111
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 1 March 1915 -10 March 1915, March 1915, March 1915	box 10	folder 112 to 113

Schiff, Jacob Henry to Lavinia L. Dock; 20, May 1915	box 10	folder 114
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 20 May 1915 -2 July 1915, May 1915, July 1915	box 10	folder 115 to 117
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 9, July 1915	box 10	folder 118
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; October 1915 -4 April 1918, October 1915, April 1918	box 10	folder 119 to 128
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 19, April 1918	box 10	folder 129
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff,Jacob Henry to LDW; 22 April 1918 -24 April 1918, April 1918, April 1918	box 10	folder 130 to 131
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 2 May 1918 -7 May 1918, May 1918, May 1918	box 10	folder 132 to 133
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 16, May 1918	box 10	folder 134

Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 14, June 1918	box 10	folder 135
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 25 June 1918 -2 July 1918, June 1918, July 1918	box 10	folder 136 to 137
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Coffin; 16, July 1918	box 10	folder 138
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 9, August 1918	box 10	folder 139
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Caffin; 2 September 1918 -1 November 1918, September 1918, November 1918	box 10	folder 140 to 144
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 6 November 1918 -7 November 1918, November 1918, November 1918	box 10	folder 145 to 146
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola Percy Conklin; 27, November 1918	box 10	folder 147
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Carfin; 3 December 1918 -5 December 1918, December 1918	box 10	folder 148 to 149
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
SchifJacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 26, December 1918	box 10	folder 150

Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 27, December 1918 Scope and Contents	box 10	folder 151
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 13, January 1919	box 10	folder 152
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 16, January 1919	box 10	folder 153
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Caffin; 17 January 1919 -20 January 1919, January 1919, January 1919	box 10	folder 154 to 155
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Helen G. Strong; 24, January 1919	box 10	folder 156
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Caffin; 28, January 1919	box 10	folder 157
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 2, February 1919	box 10	folder 158
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Carfin; 10 February 1919	box 10	folder 159
-17 February 1919, February 1919, February 1919		to 160
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 25 February 1919 -3 March 1919, February 1919, March 1919	box 10	folder 161 to 165

Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Camn; 10, March 1919	box 10	folder 166
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 19, March 1919	box 10	folder 167
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 25, March 1919	box 10	folder 168
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Carfin; 4, April 1919	box 10	folder 169
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 16, April 1919	box 10	folder 170
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 8 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Dorothy Coffin; 21 May 1919 -6 June 1919, May 1919, June 1919	box 10	folder 171 to 172
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 11 June 1919 -12 August 1919, June 1919, August 1919	box 10	folder 173 to 175
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 18 August 1919 -25 August 1919, August 1919	box 10	folder 176 to 177
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 25 August 1919 -18 March 1920, August 1919, March 1920	box 10	folder 178 to 192

Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 31, March 1920	box 10	folder 193	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 1 April 1920 -25 April 1920, April 1920, April 1920	box 10	folder 194 to 195	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob Henry to V. Everit Macy; 4, May 1920	box 10	folder 196	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob Henry to Viola P. Conklin; 7, June 1920	box 10	folder 197	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob Henry to LDW; 20 July 1920 ,, July 1920	box 10	folder 198	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob Henry. from the Henry Street Settlement;, 1908-1920	box 10	folder 199	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, John M. to LDW; 7 March 1932 -10 March 1932, March 1932, March 1932	box 10	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, John M. to Karl O. Hesley; 18, May 1832	box 10	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, John M. to LDW; 10 March 1933 ., March 1933	box 10	folder 4	

Schiff, Mortimer L. to Thatcher M. Brown; [November 1903]	box 10	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to F.R. Cordley; 1 J, December 1903	box 10	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to LDW; II January 1904 -6 July 1911, January 1904, July 1911	box 10	folder 3 to 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to Viola P. Conklin; 20 July 1916 -3 May 1918, July 1916, May 1918	box 10	folder 12 to 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to LDW; 5, June 1918	box 10	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to (Viola P. Conklint 6, June 1918	box 10	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Mortimer L. to LDW; 12 June 1918 -8 October 1920, June 1918, October 1920	box 10	folder 16 to 20
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Theresa Loeb (Mrs. JaeobH.) to LDW; 1 January.n.y17, March 1919	box 11	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Schiff, Theresa Loeb (Mrs. Jacob H.) to Viola P. Conklin; 10 June (1919)	box 11	folder 6

Schiff, Theresa Loeb (Mrs. Jacob H.) to LDW; 6 December 1920 -(January 1932), December 1920	box 11	folder 7 to 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Sedgwick, Ellery to LDW; 7 October 1914 -10 March 1933, October 1914, March 1933	box 11	folder 1 to 24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Seligman, Caroline Beer (Mrs. Edwin R.A.) to LDW; 7 March (1931)	box 11	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Seligman, Edwin Robert Anderson to LDW; 1 May 1901 -16 November 1910, May 1901, November 1910	box 11	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Seligman, GUIa Loeb (Mrs. Isaac N.) to (LDW);, n.d.	box 11	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Seligman. Isaac Newton to LDW; I July 1901 -21 December 1906, July 1901, December 1906	box 11	folder 1 to 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Shaw, Albert to LDW; 30 November 1904 -28 October 1931, November 1904, October 1931	box 11	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm			
Shotwell, James T. and others to LDW; 26, February 1930	box 11	folder 1	

Slosson, Edwin Emery to LDW; (December 1919) -29, March 1920	box 11	folder 1 to 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith, Alfred E. and others to LDW; 10, March 1933	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith. Mary R. to LDW; 2S-27 April o.y. and, n.d.	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith, Mary R. to Ann Geddes; 7-8, May 1925	box 11	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith, Mary R. to LDW; 1931 8 n.d., 1931, n.d.	box 11	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Snowden, Ethel Annakin. Viscountess Snowden to LDW; 28 "November 19, 1918 May, 1931, 1918 May, 1931	box 11	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Sokoloff, Boris to LDW; 10 March (1933)	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Somerset, (Lndy) Isabella Caroline to LDW; 5 November n.y.	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Soule, George to Karl O. Hesley; 7, April 1932	box 11	folder 1

Spargo, John to LDW; 25, August 1908	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to Margaret Brown; 6, February 1915	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to LDW; January 1919 -22 July 1921, January 1919, July 1921	box 11	folder 2 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to Elizabeth A. Cullen; 10 August 1921 -19 August 1921, August 1921, August 1921	box 11	folder 5 to 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to Leo Arnstein; 25, August 1921	box 11	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to E. A. Cullen; 9, September 1921	box 11	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to LDW; 10 October 1921 -29 February 1924, October 1921, February 1924	box 11	folder 12 to 16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to Elsa H. Herrmann; 4, April 1924	box 11	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to William J. Tully; 10, April 1924	box 11	folder 18

Stelzle, Charles to LDW; (10 April 1924)	box 11	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to Elsa H. Herrmann; 21 April 1924 -26 June 1924, April 1924, June 1924	box 11	folder 20 to 23
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stelzle, Charles to LDW; 23 March 1926 -6 April 1927, March 1926, April 1927	box 11	folder 24 to 27
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stokes, J.G. Phelps to LDW; 29 December 1903 -26 September 1916, December 1903, September 1916	box 11	folder 1 to 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stokes, J.G. Phelps to Viola P. Conklin; 21, March 1917	box 11	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stokes, J.G. Phelps to LDW; 21, April 1917	box 11	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stokes, Rose Harriet Pastor (Mrs. J.G. Phelps) to LDW; 6 January 1907 2 March 1931, January 1907, March 1931	box 11	folder 1 to 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stokowski, 018a Samaroff (Mn. Leopold) to LDW; 21 February 1931 25 April 1931, February 1931, April 1931	box 11	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Stone, Nahum Isaac to LDW; 17 May 1917 -13 December 1927, May 1917, December 1927	box 11	folder 1 to 7

Stover, Charles B. to LDW; 13 May 1901 -31 March 1915, May 1901, March 1915	box 11	folder 1 to 14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Straus, Jesse Isidor to LDW; 16, October 1931	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Straus, Nathau Jr. to LDW; 24 January 1929 -31 March 1931, January 1929, March 1931	box 11	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Sulzberger, Arthur Hays to LDW; 27 December 1926 -9 March 1933, December 1926, March 1933	box 11	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Sulzberger, Cyrus L. to LDW; 24, November 1916	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Sutherland, (Sir) William to [LDW]; 13, January 1916	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Swope, Herbert Bayard to LDW; 4, August 1928	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Swope, Mary Dayton Hill (Mn. Gerard) to LDW; 14, December 1924	box 11	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 9 of the Wald Microfilm		
Tarbell, Ida M. to LDW; n.d21 January (1911), n.d.	box 12	folder 1 to 11

Tarbell, Ida M. to 7; (1918)	box 12	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Thomas. Norman to Committee on the Army Bill; 1, May 1917	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Thomas, Norman to LDW; 7 June 1917 -28 November 1931, June 1917, November 1931	box 12	folder 2 to 17
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Thompson, Dorothy to LDW; 6, January 1919	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Tolstoy. Alexandre to LDW; 18, November 1931	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Vance, Arthur T. to LDW; 23, September 1929	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Vanderlip, Frank Arthur to LDW; 28, June 1902	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Veiller, Lawrence to LDW; 23 February 1904 -15 August 1906, February 1904, August 1906	box 12	folder 1 to 7

Veiller, Lawrence to the Push-Cart Commission; 13, September 1906	box 12	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Veiller. Lawrence to LDW; 29 October 1906 -17 July 1930, October 1906, July 1930	box 12	folder 9 to 18
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Villard, Helen Frances Garrison to LDW; 15 January 1906 -1 June 1909, January 1906, June 1909	box 12	folder 1 to 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Villard, Oswald Garrison to LDW; II July 1913 -10 March 1933, July 1913, March 1933	box 12	folder 1 to 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wagner, Robert to LDW; 5 January (1929)	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wagner, Robert to Anna Hellyer; 9, January 1929	box 12	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wagner, Robert to Karl O. Hesley; 8, March 1933	box 12	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wagner, Robert to LDW; 10, March 1933	box 12	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wagner, Robert to Karl D. Hesley; 12, April 1933	box 12	folder 5

Wallas, Ada Redford (Mn. Graham) to LDW; 10 June 1905 -10 October 1915, June 1905, October 1915	box 12	folder 1 to 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Wallas, Graham to LDW; 6 July 1910 -16 August 1931, July 1910, August 1931	box 12	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Walter, Wilfrid to LDW; 24 November 1931 -I December 1931, November 1931, December 1931	box 12	folder 1 to 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburs, Betsy to LDW; 9, March 1933	box 12	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Erich M. to LDW; 13, September 1926	box 12	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 30 January 1901 -17 December 1915, January 1901, December 1915	box 12	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 17, January 1916	box 12	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felx M. to LDW; 19 January 1916 -21 January 1916, January 1916	box 12	folder 16 to 17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 17, February 1916	box 12	folder 18	

Warburg. Felix M. to LDW; 23, February 1916	box 12	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 28 February 1916 -2S October 1916, February 1916, October 1916	box 12	folder 20 to 24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg. Felix M. to LDW; 22 November 1916 -27 December 1916, November 1916, December 1916	box 12	folder 25 to 26	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 25 January 1917 -24 December 1917, January 1917, December 1917	box 12	folder 27 to 29	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Dorothy CafCin; 31 December 1918 -3 May 1919, December 1918, May 1919	box 12	folder 30 to 31	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 3 June 1919 -9 September 1919, June 1919, September 1919	box 12	folder 32 to 34	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 9 January 1920 -15 May 1920, January 1920, May 1920	box 12	folder 35 to 36	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Felix M. to Viola P. Conklin; 22 October 1920 -4 April 1921, October 1920, April 1921	box 12	folder 37 to 38	

Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; 4 July 1921 -25 October 1921, July 1921, October 1921	box 12	folder 39 to 44
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 28, October 1921	box 12	folder 45
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Elsa H. Herrmann; 9, March 1922	box 12	folder 46
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; IS, March 1922	box 12	folder 47
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Elsa H. Herrmann; 1S, March 1922	box 12	folder 48
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 4, April 1922	box 12	folder 49
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Elsa H. Herrmann; 10 November 1922 -20 November 1922, November 1922, November 1922	box 12	folder 50 to 51
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Henry Street Settlement; 20, March 1923	box 12	folder 52
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; 12, July 1923	box 12	folder 53

Warburg, Felix M. to Elsa H. Herrmann; 14 December 1923 -9 October 1924, December 1923, October 1924	box 12	folder 54 to 57
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Anna E. Geddes; 14, January 1925	box 12	folder 58
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 29 January 1925 -25 February 1925, January 1925, February 1925	box 12	folder 59 to 60
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; 13, November 1925	box 12	folder 61
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 5 February 1926 -13 May 1926, February 1926, May 1926	box 12	folder 62 to 68
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; 25, August 1926	box 12	folder 69
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; 30 November 1926 -22 December 1926, November 1926, December 1926	box 12	folder 70 to 71
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to Mabel Coleman; 12, July 1927	box 12	folder 72
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Felix M. to LDW; [November 1930)-10 Man:h, 1933	box 12	folder 73 to 75

Warburg, Felix M., from Henry Street Settlement;, 1919-1933	box 12	folder 76
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Frederick M. to LDW; 10 Man:h, 1933	box 12	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Frieda Schiff (Mrs. Felix M.) to LDW; n.d10 March 1933, n.d., March 1933	box 12	folder 1 to 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Max M. to LDW; 6, January 1926	box 13	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Nina J. Loeb (Mrs. Paul M.) to LDW; n.d30 November 1917, n.d., November 1917	box 13	folder 1 to 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Nina J. Loeb (Mrs. Paul M.) to Mrs. Biggs; (1922)	box 13	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm		
Warburg, Nina J. Loeb (Mrs. Paul M.) to LDW; 1931 -14 April 1931, 1931, April 1931	box 13	folder 14 to 15

Warburg, Paul Moritz to LDW; IS June 1903 -17 Man:h 1909, June 1903, 1909 Scope and Contents On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm	box 13	folder 1 to 3	
-			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Paul Moritz to Viola P. Conklin; 9, March 1914	box 13	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Paul Moritz to LDW; J June 1914 -22 November 1922, June 1914, November 1922	box 13	folder 5 to 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Paul Moritz to Elsa H. Herrmann; 8 March 1923 -23 April 1923, March 1923, April 1923	box 13	folder 8 to 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
Warburg, Paul Moritz to LDW; 5 February 1926 -13 January 1931, February 1926, January 1931	box 13	folder 10 to 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 10 of the Wald Microfilm			
	box 13	folder 1	
Warren, Schuyler N., Jr. to Karl D. Hesley; 27, April 1929			
Warren, Schuyler N., Jr. to Karl D. Hesley; 27, April 1929 Scope and Contents			
Scope and Contents	box 13	folder 1 to 6	
Scope and Contents On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm Welling, Richard Ward Greene to LDW; 19 January 1904	box 13	folder 1 to 6	
Scope and Contents On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm Welling, Richard Ward Greene to LDW; 19 January 1904 -21 March 1929, January 1904, March 1929	box 13	folder 1 to 6	

On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm

White, Gaylord Starin to LDW; 4 May 1906 -19 January 1927, May 1906, January 1927	box 13	folder 1 to 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
White, Henry to LDW; 23, September 1904	box 13	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Whiteins. Richard to LDW; 3, September 1905	box 13	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Whyte, (Sir) Frederick to LDW; 7 June [1926]	box 13	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Whyte. Jane Elizabeth Barbour (Mrs. Alexander) to LDW; 30, April 1926	box 13	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wiley, Louis to LDW; 30 April 1925 -26 November 1930, April 1925, November 1930	box 13	folder 1 to 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wiley. Louis to Basia GruUow; 17, July 1931	box 13	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wiley, Louis to LDW; 9, March 1933	box 13	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wilmowski, Barbara Krupp to LDW; 27, December 1909	box 13	folder 1

On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm

Wise. Stephen Samuel to Alice and Irene Lewisohn; 22, April 1914	box 13	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			
Wise, Stephen Samuel to LDW; 21 April 1916 -IS April 1927, April 1916, April 1927	box 13	folder 2 to 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			
Wynne, Shirley W. to LDW; 27 May 1931 -27 November 1931, May 1931, November 1931	box 13	folder 1 to 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			
Young, Stark to LDW;, n.d.	box 13	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			
Zangwill, Israel to LDW; 18, June 1905	box 13	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm			

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Series II: Arranged Corresponcence	
Title/Description	Instances
Personal correspondence: A .	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: B	box 14

On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm

Personal correspondence; C.	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence; D	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: E	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: F	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: G	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: H	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: I	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 11 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: J	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: K	box 14
Scope and Contents	
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm	
Personal correspondence: L	box 14

On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm

Personal correspondence: M	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: N	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: O	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: P	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: R	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: S	box 14		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 12 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: T	box 15	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: V	box 15	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: W	box 15	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm			
Personal correspondence: Waters. Ysabella	box 15	folder 4	

On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm

Personal correspondence: X-Z	box 15	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm		
"Get well" letter (A-M), 1925	box 15	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm		
"Get well" letters (N-Z), 1925	box 15	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm		
"Get well" letters (miscellaneous), 1925	box 15	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence re. Wald property in Westport, Conn., 1931	box 15	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 13 of the Wald Microfilm		
Wald: personal bills, receipts, etc., 1932-33	box 15	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm		
Miscellaneous correspondence	box 15	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm		
"Twas the first of July "	box 16	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm		
[Tenement houses]	box 16	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm		
District nursing	box 16	folder 3

On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm

The people who live in tenements	box 16	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
Theodore Roosevelt -The "Social Worker"	box 16	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The effect of the environment in the development of character	box 16	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street	box 16	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street, II Children and play"	box 16	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street, III Education and the child	box 16	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street, III Education and. the child	box 16	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street, IV Children and work	box 16	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm			
The House on Henry Street, V The youth of our neighborhood	box 16	folder 12	

On Reel 14 of the Wald Microfilm

box 16	folder 13	
box 16	folder 14	
box 16	folder 15	
box 16	folder 16	
box 16	folder 17	
box 16	folder 18	
box 16	folder 19	
box 16	folder 20	
box 16	folder 21	
	box 16 box 16 box 16 box 16 box 16 box 16	box 16 folder 14 box 16 folder 15 box 16 folder 16 box 16 folder 17 box 16 folder 19 box 16 folder 20

On Reel 15 of the Wald Microfilm

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series III: General Subjects			
Title/Description	Instances		
A (misc.)	box 17	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
All-American Anti-Imperialist League	box 17	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
All Saints' Church	box 17	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Civil Liberties Union	box 17	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Eugenics Society	box 17	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Humane Society	box 17	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Indian Defense Association	box 17	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American League to Abolish Capital Punishment	box 17	folder 8	

On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm

American Red Cross (2)	box 17	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Scandinavian Foundation	box 17	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Association for Improving Condition of the Poor	box 17	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
B (misc.)	box 17	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Birth Control	box 17	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Block Community Organization	box 17	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bonfield, Margaret	box 17	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Brooklyn Bureau of Charities	box 17	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bryn Mawr	box 17	folder 17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 15 & 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
C (miscellaneous)	box 18	folder 1	

On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm

Carnegie Corporation	box 18	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
The Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of New York	box 18	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Charity Chest of the Fur Industry	box 18	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Charity Organization Society	box 18	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Citizenship	box 18	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Citizens Union of the City of New York	box 18	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Civic Clubs. miscellaneous	box 18	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Civic Clubs. East Side Civic Club	box 18	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Civic Clubs, New Era Club	box 18	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Civic Clubs. Right Hand Club	box 18	folder 8.4	

On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm

Civic Clubs, Social Reform Club	box 18	folder 8.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
College Arts Association Exhibit., 1933	box 18	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Civic Committee for Adult Literacy	box 18	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Committee for the Prevention of Blindness; formation, 1908	box 18	folder 11.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Committee for the Prevention of Blindness. National Committee	box 18	folder 11.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Committee for the Prevention of Blindness. New York State Committee	box 18	folder 11.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Committee for the Prevention of Blindness; reports, minutes, printed material	box 18	folder 11.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Community Church	box 18	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm		
Commonwealth Fund	box 18	folder 13

On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm

The Community Council. St. Louis	box 18	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 16 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Councils. Bridge District	box 19	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Councils, City Parliament	box 19	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Councils, Lower East Side Community Council	box 19	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Councils, miscellaneous	box 19	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Councils; reports, etc.	box 19	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Conference of Charities and Correction. National	box 19	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Conference of Charities and Correction. New York City	box 19	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Conference of Charities and Correction. New York State	box 19	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Consumers and Producers Foundation	box 19	folder 3	

On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm

Consumers League	box 19	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correlated Graphic Industries	box 19	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 17 of the Wald Microfilm			
Council on Adult Education for the Foreign-Born	box 19	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crain, Thomas C. T. (Campaign for District Attorney)	box 19	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crime, general	box 19	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crime, Society for the Prevention of Crime: 1	box 19	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crime, Society for the Prevention of Crime: 2	box 19	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crime, Society for the Prevention of Crime: 3	box 19	folder 8.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Crowdy, (Dame) Rachel	box 19	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
D (miscellaneous)	box 20	folder 1	

On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm

Dewey, John; birthday celebration., 1929	box 20	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
"The Double Star" (magazine)	box 20	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
E (miscellaneous)	box 20	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
East Side Chamber of Commerce	box 20	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Encyclopedia Britannica	box 20	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
English-Speaking Union	box 20	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Federal Council of Churches	box 20	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Fire Protection	box 20	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 18 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Affairs Forum	box 20	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Language Information Service, correspondence	box 20	folder 11.1	

On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm

Foreign Language Information Service. releases	box 20	folder 11.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Policy Association, correspondence	box 20	folder 12.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Policy Association; releases, etc.: 1	box 20	folder 12.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Policy Association; releases. etc.: 2	box 20	folder 12.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Relief (post-World War I)	box 21	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Foreign Relief (post-World War I), German	box 21	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
"The Forum-(magazine)	box 21	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
G (miscellaneous)	box 21	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 19 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm			
German Student Movement	box 21	folder 4	

On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm

Goldman, Emma	box 21	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Harmon Foundation, Jedidiah Tingle	box 21	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Haven Country Club	box 21	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Havens Relief Fund	box 21	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hospitals	box 21	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Hospital Saturday and Sunday Association	box 21	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, correspondence	box 21	folder 11.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, correspondence (City Housing Corporation)	box 21	folder 11.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, correspondence (Housekeeping Centers)	box 21	folder 11.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, correspondence (New York State and Municipal)	box 21	folder 11.4

On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm

Housing, correspondence (Regional planning)	box 21	folder 11.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, correspondence (tenements)	box 21	folder 11.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 20 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, clippings	box 22	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing; pamphlets, etc.	box 22	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing; reports. etc.	box 22	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing; reports. etc. (mimeographs)	box 22	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, Janitors' Society	box 22	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, New York City transportation problem	box 22	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, regional plan of New York City and its environs. (correspondence)	box 22	folder 2.3

On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm

Housing, regional plan of New York City and its environs. (printed material)	box 22	folder 2.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
Housing, regional plan of New York City and its environs, (reports)	box 22	folder 2.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
The Humanitarian Cult	box 22	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 21 of the Wald Microfilm		
I (miscellaneous)	box 23	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm		
Immigration. Correspondence: 1	box 23	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm		
Immigration, correspondence: 2	box 23	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm		
Immigration, deportation	box 23	folder 2.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm		
Immigration, Federal Government	box 23	folder 2.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm		
Immigration, New York State Commission of Immigration	box 23	folder 2.5

On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm

Immigration, New York State Department of Labor	box 23	folder 2.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm			
Immigration. printed materials (clippings)	box 23	folder 2.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm			
Immigration, printed materials (pamphlets)	box 23	folder 2.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm			
Immigration, reports	box 23	folder 2.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm			
India	box 23	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 22 of the Wald Microfilm			
Institute of International Education	box 23	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
Insurance. Group Insurance	box 23	folder 5.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
Insurance. Metropolitan Life Insurance Co.	box 23	folder 5.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
International Press	box 23	folder 6	

On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm

J (miscellaneous)	box 24	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish matters, general	box 24	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish matters. Hebrew Technical School	box 24	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish matters. Palestine	box 24	folder 2.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish philanthropic organizations, miscellaneous	box 24	folder 3.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish philanthropic organizations, United Jewish Aid Societies of Brooklyn	box 24	folder 3.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish Philanthropic Societies. Federation for the Support of	box 24	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish publications	box 24	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm		
Jewish Social Research. Bureau of	box 24	folder 6

On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm

Jewish Social Service Association	box 24	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
Jewish Vacation Committee	box 24	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 23 of the Wald Microfilm			
Joint Board of Sanitary Control. correspondence	box 24	folder 9.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
Joint Board of Sanitary Control, correspondence reo Kingston? N.Y. sanitorium	box 24	folder 9.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
Joint Board of Sanitary Control; minutes, reports, etc.	box 24	folder 9.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
Joint Board of Sanitary Control. printed materials	box 24	folder 9.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
Joint Vocational Service	box 24	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
L (miscellaneous)	box 25	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
Lavanburg Foundation	box 25	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm			
League of Women Voters	box 25	folder 3	

On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm

Legislation	box 25	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm		
M (miscellaneous)	box 25	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm		
McCann Relief Fund	box 25	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm		
Mental health	box 25	folder 7.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 24 of the Wald Microfilm		
Mental health, reports:, 1917-1920	box 25	folder 7.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 25 of the Wald Microfilm		
Mental health, reports:, 1922-1924	box 25	folder 7.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 25 of the Wald Microfilm		
Mental retardation	box 25	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 25 of the Wald Microfilm		
Milbank Memorial Fund	box 26	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 25 of the Wald Microfilm		
Milk	box 26	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 25 of the Wald Microfilm		
Milk Commission, correspondence	box 26	folder 3.1

On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm

Milk Commission, reports: I	box 26	folder 3.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Milk Commission, reports: 2	box 26	folder 3.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Milk Commission, clippings	box 26	folder 3.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mooney, Tom (Defense Committee)	box 26	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Music	box 26	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Music The People's Chorus of New York	box 26	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
Musicians' Emergency Aid of New York	box 26	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 26 of the Wald Microfilm			
N (miscellaneous)	box 27	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Institute of Social Services	box 27	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
"The Nation" (magazine)	box 27	folder 3	

On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm

Negroes, correspondence	box 27	folder 4.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negroes, memoranda	box 27	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negros, printed materials	box 27	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negroes, at the Henry Street Settlement	box 27	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negroes. N.A.A.C.P.	box 27	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negroes, National Health Circle	box 27	folder 4.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
Negroes, National Interracial Conference	box 27	folder 4.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York . (committees, organizations, etc.)	box 27	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, departments (miscellaneous)	box 27	folder 6.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Board of Education: 1	box 27	folder 6.2	

On Reel 27 of the Wald Microfilm

New York City, Board of Education: 2	box 27	folder 6.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Board of Education: Continuation Schools	box 27	folder 6.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Board of Education: Seward Park High School	box 27	folder 6.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Board of Estimate	box 27	folder 6.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Borough President	box 27	folder 6.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, City College	box 27	folder 6.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Health Department	box 27	folder 6.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Mayor's Office	box 27	folder 6.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Parks Department	box 27	folder 6.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Police Department	box 27	folder 6.12	

On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm

New York City. Postmaster General	box 27	folder 6.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York City, Welfare Department	box 27	folder 6.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York City, photographs of street scenes, sweat shops, etc.	box 27	folder 6.15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York City Affairs Committee	box 28	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York City, economic conditions: J93O-1933	box 28	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York School of Social Work	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York State. departments (miscellaneous)	box 28	folder 4.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York State. State Charities Aid Association	box 28	folder 4.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York State, Westchester County Park Commission	box 28	folder 4.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Times	box 28	folder 5

On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm

New York University	box 28	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
The Open Road, Inc.	box 28	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
P (miscellaneous)	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, Central Park	box 28	folder 9.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, Committee of, 1000	box 28	folder 9.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, Corlears Hook	box 28	folder 9.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 28 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, Delancey Street	box 29	folder 9.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, correspondence	box 29	folder 9.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds; memoranda, etc.	box 29	folder 9.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm		
Parks and playgrounds, printed material	box 29	folder 9.7

On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm

Parks and playgrounds, Parks and Playgrounds Association of the City of New York correspondence	box 29	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Parks and playgrounds. Parks and Playgrounds Association of the City of New York: reports	box 29	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Parks and playgrounds, Playground and Recreation Association of America	box 29	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Parks and playgrounds, Rockaway	box 29	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Parks and playgrounds, Seward Pack	box 29	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pensions (widows, children, old-age, etc.): correspondence	box 29	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pensions (widows, children. old-age, etc.): memoranda, reports	box 29	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pensions (widows. Children, old-age, etc.): printed materials	box 29	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pensions (widows. children. old-age. etc.): statutes in various states	box 29	folder 2.4	

On Reel 29 of the Wald Microfilm

The People's Institute	box 29	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Political symposiums	box 29	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Population (congestion)	box 29	folder 5.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Population. census (France, Germany)	box 29	folder 5.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Progressive Legislation Conference	box 29	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prisons	box 29	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prohibition, correspondence	box 29	folder 8.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prohibition. printed matter. clippings	box 29	folder 8.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prohibition, printed matter: pamphlets	box 29	folder 8.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prohibition, reports	box 29	folder 8.4

On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm

Prohibition, Study by National Federation of Settlements: correspondence	box 29	folder 8.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prohibition, Study by National Federation of Settlements: memoranda, etc.	box 29	folder 8.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pushcart peddlers	box 30	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
R (miscellaneous)	box 30	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
Radio	box 30	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
Reconciliation Trips	box 30	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 30 of the Wald Microfilm			
"Recreational Leader" (magazine)	box 30	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Republican Party, Welfare Advisory Committee: correspondence	box 30	folder 6.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Republican Party, Welfare Advisory Committee: memoranda~ etc.	box 30	folder 6.2	

On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm

Rockefeller Foundation	box 30	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Rotary Club	box 30	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Rumania	box 30	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Russell Sage Foundation	box 30	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
S (miscellaneous)	box 30	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Sacco-Vanzetti	box 30	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Salvation Army	box 30	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob H.; miscellaneous	box 30	folder 14.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff, Jacob H.; Committee on Labor Arbitration	box 30	folder 14.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm			
Schiff Parkway .	box 30	folder 14.3	
-			

On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm

Scholarships, applications	box 30	folder 15.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scholarships, correspondence	box 30	folder 15.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scholarships; reports, printed material, etc.	box 30	folder 15.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Scholarships, Alva scholarship	box 30	folder 15.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Silvin, Joseph	box 30	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith, Al	box 30	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Smith College, social work	box 30	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 31 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall (general)	box 31	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Halt by-laws	box 31	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: financial statements, reports, etc.	box 31	folder 1.3

On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm

Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: legal papers	box 31	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: printed material	box 31	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: Rabinowitz	box 31	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: Secretary Cordley	box 31	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: stockholders lists	box 31	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: theater	box 31	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: Treasurer Brown	box 31	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: Treasurer Lowenstein	box 31	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Halls Association, Clinton Hall: Treasurer Sheldon	box 31	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Social Security	box 31	folder 2

On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm

Socialism, correspondence	box 31	folder 3.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Socialism, printed materials	box 31	folder 3.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Socialism, Manumit School	box 31	folder 3.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 32 of the Wald Microfilm		
Socialist Party of Maine	box 31	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm		
Society for Ethical Culture	box 31	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm		
Street and Outdoor Cleanliness Committee, correspondence and reports	box 31	folder 6.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm		
Street and Outdoor Cleanliness Committee, printed materials	box 31	folder 6.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm		
'The Survey Graphic (magazine), 1925-1926	box 32	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm		
'The Survey Graphic (magazine), 1927	box 32	folder 1.2

On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm

"The Survey Graphic-(magazine), 1978	box 32	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
'The Survey Graphic" (magazine), 1929-1930	box 32	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
'The Survey Graphic" (magazine), 1931	box 32	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
'The Survey Graphic (magazine), 1932-1933	box 32	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
T (miscellaneous)	box 32	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Teachers College, Columbia University	box 32	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Thomas. Norman	box 32	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
The Threefold Movement	box 32	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Town Hall Club (Roll of Honor)	box 32	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Travelers Aid Society	box 32	folder 7	

On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm

U (miscellaneous)	box 32	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment, 1909-1931	box 32	folder 9.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 33 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment. 1932-193S	box 32	folder 9.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment, Mayor's Committee:, 1916-1917	box 32	folder 9.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment, Peoples League (of New York)	box 32	folder 9.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment, printed materials	box 32	folder 9.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unemployment insurance	box 32	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
United States Army, longevity claims	box 32	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
"The United States Daily (magazine)	box 32	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
United States Government, departments	box 32	folder 13	

On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm

V (miscellaneous)	box 33	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Variety Products Co.	box 33	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vassar College	box 33	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational Adjustment Bureau	box 33	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational Bureau. Inc.	box 33	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational guidance, correspondence	box 33	folder 6.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational guidance; memoranda, etc.	box 33	folder 6.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational guidance, minutes	box 33	folder 6.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational guidance. New York City departments	box 33	folder 6.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational guidance. printed materials	box 33	folder 6.5	

On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm

Vocational Guidance Bureau	box 33	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 34 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational Service for Juniors., 1921-1925	box 33	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational Service for Juniors., 1926-1928	box 33	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Vocational Service for Juniors, 1929-1932	box 33	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
W (miscellaneous)	box 33	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welch. William Henry	box 33	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence:, 1925	box 33	folder 11.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence:, 1926	box 33	folder 11.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence:, 1927	box 33	folder 11.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence:, 1928	box 33	folder 11.4	

On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm

Welfare Council, correspondence:, 1929	box 33	folder 11.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence;, 1930	box 33	folder 11.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. correspondence:, 1931-1932	box 33	folder 11.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1925	box 34	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1926-1928	box 34	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1929	box 34	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1930	box 34	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1931	box 34	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 35 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council. minutes:, 1932	box 34	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm			
Welfare Council, printed materials	box 34	folder 1.7	

On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm

Welfare Council, reports:, n.d.	box 34	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council. reports:, 1924	box 34	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council. reports:, 1927-1928	box 34	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council. reports:, 1929	box 34	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council; reports:, 1930	box 34	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council, reports:, 1931	box 34	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 36 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council, reports:, 1932	box 35	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council, reports:, 1933	box 35	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Welfare Council, Emergency Unit Training School: correspondence	box 35	folder 1.3

On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm

Welfare Council. Emergency Unit Training School: reports. etc.	box 35	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Williams College, Institute of Politics	box 35	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's Democratic Union, Inc.	box 35	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, International:, 1918-1922	box 35	folder 4.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, International:, 1927-1929	box 35	folder 4.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom International:, 1930	box 35	folder 4.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, International:, 1931	box 35	folder 4.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 37 of the Wald Microfilm		
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, International:, 1932-1933	box 35	folder 4.5
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom, Massachusetts Branch	box 35	folder 4.6

On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm

Women's International League for Peace and Freedom; memoranda etc.	box 35	folder 4.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom. National	box 36	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom. New York City	box 36	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom. New York State	box 36	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom. clippings	box 36	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's International League for Peace and Freedom; pamphlets, etc.	box 36	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
The World Tomorrow	box 36	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
Working Girls' Vacation Society	box 36	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm			
World War I. correspondence	box 36	folder 4.1	

On Reel 38 of the Wald Microfilm

World War I. printed material	box 36	folder 4.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. American Chocolate Fund	box 36	folder 4.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. American Legal Defense League	box 36	folder 4.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Council of Organizations	box 36	folder 4.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Council on National Defense: correspondence, 1917	box 36	folder 4.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. Council on National Defense: correspondence., 1918-1921	box 36	folder 4.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Council on National Defense: memos, reports, etc.	box 36	folder 4.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. Council on National Defense: printed materials	box 37	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. Council on National Defense: Committee on	box 37	folder 1.2

On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm

World War I. Council on National Defense: General Medical Board	box 37	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 39 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. Council on National Defense: Mayor's Committee	box 37	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Council on National Defense: Military Census	box 37	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. Dutch mediation	box 37	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I. food shortage: correspondence	box 37	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, food shortage: reports, pamphlets, etc.	box 37	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, fuel shortage	box 37	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Henry Street Settlement activities	box 37	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Henry Street Settlement staff overseas: miscellaneous	box 37	folder 1.11

On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm

World War I. Henry Street Settlement staff overseas: Tredale	box 37	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, Henry Street Settlement staff overseas: Whedon	box 37	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 40 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, reconstruction: correspondence	box 38	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, reconstruction: printed materials	box 38	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, reconstruction: National Industrial Conference 1919. 1	box 38	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, reconstruction: National Industrial Conference 1919 2, 1919	box 38	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, reconstruction: National Industrial Conference 1919 3, 1919	box 38	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
World War I, War Department	box 38	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 41 of the Wald Microfilm		
Y (miscellaneous)	box 38	folder 2

On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm

Yale Placement Bureau	box 38	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Y.M.C.A.	box 38	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Y.W.C.A.	box 38	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series IV: Children		
Title/Description	Instances	
General correspondence	box 39	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm		
General printed material	box 39	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm		
Babies' Welfare Federation	box 39	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm		
Boy Scouts	box 39	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm		
Boys' Club Federation, 1926-1928	box 39	folder 4.1

On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm

Boys' Club Federation, 1929	box 39	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Boys' Club Federation, 1930	box 39	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Boys' Club Federation, 1931	box 39	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Boys' Club Federation., 1932	box 39	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Child Study Association	box 39	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 42 of the Wald Microfilm			
Child Welfare Committee of America	box 39	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
"Children" (magazine)	box 39	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Aid Society	box 39	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Courts	box 39	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Welfare Federation, 1924-1925	box 39	folder 10.1	

On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm

Children's Welfare Federation., 1926-1928	box 39	folder 10.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Welfare Federation, 1929-1932	box 39	folder 10.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Year. 1918-1919 correspondence, 1918-1919	box 39	folder 11.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Year. 1918-1919 memoranda, 1918-1919	box 39	folder 11.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Children's Year, 1918-1919 printed materials, 1918-1919	box 39	folder 11.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Committee for Federal Relief for Children	box 39	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Committee to "Save the Children's Lives"	box 39	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Community Youth of New York	box 39	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
George Junior Republic	box 40	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Girl Scouts	box 40	folder 2	

On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm

Heckscher Foundation for Children	box 40	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Henry Street Settlement, Baby Show, 1925	box 40	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kips Bay Boys' Club	box 40	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Milk and Child Health Campaign	box 40	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
Milk for Children of America	box 40	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Child Labor Committee, 1904-1913	box 40	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Child Labor Committee, 1914-1915	box 40	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Child Labor Committee, 1916	box 40	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Child Labor Committee, 1917	box 40	folder 8.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Child Labor Committee", 1918	box 40	folder 8.5	

On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm

National Child Labor Committee, 1919-1921	box 40	folder 8.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee, 1922-1923	box 40	folder 8.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 43 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee, 1924	box 40	folder 8.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee, 1925	box 40	folder 8.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee., 1926	box 40	folder 8.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee., 1927	box 40	folder 8.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee., 1928	box 40	folder 8.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee, 1929	box 40	folder 8.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee. 1930 and undated, 1930, undated	box 40	folder 8.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Labor Committee. newsboys	box 40	folder 9

On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm

National Child Walford Agas -i-ti	box 40	foldon 10
National Child Welfare Association	DOX 40	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
National Child Welfare Exhibit	box 40	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1903-1908	box 41	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1909	box 41	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1911	box 41	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1912-1915	box 41	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1916-1917	box 41	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee. 19J8-19J9	box 41	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 44 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1920-1925	box 41	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1926	box 41	folder 1.8

On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm

New York Child Labor Committee, 1927	box 41	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1928	box 41	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1929	box 41	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, 1930	box 41	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Child Labor Committee, scholarships	box 41	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children	box 41	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
Nursery schools	box 41	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pan-American Child Welfare Work., 1930-1931	box 41	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
Pioneer Youth of America	box 41	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm		
United Parents Association	box 41	folder 7

On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm

U.S. Department of Labor, Children's Bureau	box 41	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm			
White House Conference. 1931 1, 1931	box 41	folder 9.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm			
White House Conference, 1931 2, 1931	box 41	folder 9.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm			
White House Conference, 1933	box 41	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 45 of the Wald Microfilm			

^ Return to Table of Contents

eries V: Henry Street Settlement		
Title/Description	Instances	
Alumni Association, Theodore Siegel	box 42	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm		
Athletics	box 42	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm		
Board of Delegates	box 42	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm		
Board of Directors; meetings, etc.	box 42	folder 4.1

On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm

Board of Directors, miscellaneous correspondence	box 42	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, John G. Agar	box 42	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, George Alger	box 42	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Leo Arnstein	box 42	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Sylvan Bier	box 42	folder 4.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Charles C. Burlingham	box 42	folder 4.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Paul D. Cravath	box 42	folder 4.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, William Darrach	box 42	folder 4.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, L. E. Holt	box 42	folder 4.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Nathalie Laimbeer	box 42	folder 4.11	

On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm

Board of Directors, Herbert H. Lehman.	box 42	folder 4.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, James H. Perkins	box 42	folder 4.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Hyman Schroeder	box 42	folder 4.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Arthur Stewart	box 42	folder 4.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Board of Directors, Felix Warburg	box 42	folder 4.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 46 of the Wald Microfilm			
Boys Work Committee	box 42	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
By-laws	box 42	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cabaret-dance, 1930	box 42	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, A	box 42	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, B	box 42	folder 8.2	

On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm

Cases, Dora Bloom	box 42	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Bromberg	box 42	folder 8.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, C	box 43	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, D	box 43	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, E	box 43	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, F	box 43	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, A. Fario	box 43	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, G	box 43	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 47 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Elizabeth Gannon	box 43	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Rose Graetz	box 43	folder 1.8	

On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm

Cases, H	box 43	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Charles Haag	box 43	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Sophia Hermalin	box 43	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, I	box 43	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, J	box 43	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, K	box 43	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, L	box 43	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, M	box 43	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Stanley Millstein	box 43	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Anna Molander	box 43	folder 1.18	

On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm

Cases, David Morgenstern	box 43	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, N	box 43	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, O	box 43	folder 1.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 48 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, P	box 44	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Alice Cuttins Phelps	box 44	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Q	box 44	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cues, R	box 44	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, S	box 44	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Morris Salem	box 44	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Sidney Scopp	box 44	folder 1.7	

On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm

Cases, Elizabeth Schatz	box 44	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Jacob Shufro	box 44	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases. Ruth Siegel	box 44	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, T	box 44	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Taeler	box 44	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, U	box 44	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, V	box 44	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 49 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, W	box 44	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Cases, Y-Z	box 44	folder 1.16	

On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers, general correspondence	box 44	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers; general lists, memos. etc.	box 44	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Bronx centers	box 44	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. East Harlem: correspondence	box 44	folder 2.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. East Harlem: reports. etc.	box 44	folder 2.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, Fordham	box 45	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, Gouverneur St.	box 45	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Hamilton House:, 1918	box 45	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Hamilton House:, 1919	box 45	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Hamilton House:, 1920	box 45	folder 1.5	

On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers. Hamilton House:, 1921	box 45	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1922	box 45	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1923-1924	box 45	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 50 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Hamilton House:, 1925	box 45	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1926	box 45	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1927	box 45	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1928-1929	box 45	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1930	box 45	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Hamilton House:, 1931-1932	box 45	folder 1.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. information	box 45	folder 1.15

On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers. interhouse correspondence	box 45	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers Lincoln House: Birdye Haynes Memorial Scholarship	box 45	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: general correspondence	box 45	folder 1.18	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: directors' correspondence	box 45	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 51 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: directors' meetings	box 45	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: farm gardens	box 46	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: Kindergarten Association	box 46	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: music classes	box 46	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: printed material	box 46	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Lincoln House: reports	box 46	folder 1.5	

On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers, Lincoln House: staff correspondence	box 46	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers, Lincoln House: staff lists	box 46	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Lincoln House: Westchester Association	box 46	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 52 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Maternity Center	box 46	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Morningside	box 46	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Melrose Center	box 46	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. Morris Avenue	box 46	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. 99 Park Avenue:, 1927	box 46	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers. 99 Park Avenue:, 1928	box 46	folder 1.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm		
Centers 99 Park Avenue:, 1929	box 46	folder 1.15

On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers, 99 Park Avenue:, 1930	box 46	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 99 Park Avenue:, 1931-1933	box 46	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 79th Street Branch, 1906-1913 and n.d., 1906-1913, n.d.	box 47	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1914-1916	box 47	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1917	box 47	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1918	box 47	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 79th Street Branch, 1919	box 47	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1920-1921	box 47	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 53 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1922-1924	box 47	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1925	box 47	folder 1.8	

On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1926	box 47	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 79th Street Branch, 1927. correspondence	box 47	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 79th Street Branch, 1927. minutes	box 47	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. 79th Street Branch, 1927. statistical study	box 47	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1928	box 47	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1929-1930	box 47	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers, 79th Street Branch, 1931-1932	box 47	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Spuyten Duyvil	box 47	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Staten Island: correspondence	box 47	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Staten Island: reports	box 47	folder 1.18	

On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm

Centers. Stuyvesant	box 47	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Tremont	box 47	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Centers. Villa Avenue	box 47	folder 1.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Christmas parties	box 47	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 54 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs., n.d.	box 48	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs, 1900-1909	box 48	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs, 1910-1913	box 48	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs, 1914-1916	box 48	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs, 1917-1923	box 48	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm			
Clubs, 1924-1928	box 48	folder 1.6	

On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm

Clubs, 1929	box 48	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, 1930-1931	box 48	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, 1932-1933	box 48	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, American Hero Club	box 48	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, Bluebird Club	box 48	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs. Constitutions	box 48	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, Governing Board	box 48	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 55 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, Leader Training Course	box 48	folder 1.14
Clubs, Mens' C1ub	box 48	folder 1.15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 56 of the Wald Microfilm		
Clubs, Mothers' Club	box 48	folder 1.16

On Reel 56 of the Wald Microfilm

Conference, November 1932	box 48	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 56 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, A	box 49	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 56 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, B	box 49	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 56 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, C	box 49	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, D	box 49	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, E	box 49	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, F	box 49	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, G	box 49	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, H	box 49	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, I-J	box 49	folder 1.9

On Reel 57 of the Wald Microfilm

Correspondence. K	box 49	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, L	box 49	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, M	box 50	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, Me	box 50	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence. N	box 50	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, O	box 50	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, P	box 50	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 58 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence. Q	box 50	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence. Ra-Ri	box 50	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm			
Correspondence, Ro-Ru.	box 50	folder 1.8	

On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm

Correspondence, S (unsorted)	box 50	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, S-SO	box 50	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, Sp-Sy	box 50	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 59 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence. T	box 50	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, U	box 51	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, V	box 51	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, W-We	box 51	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, Wh-Wr	box 51	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Correspondence, Y-Z	box 51	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm		
Country places, general: 1926 and n.d., 1926, n.d.	box 51	folder 2.1

On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm

Country places, general:, 1928	box 51	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, general:, 1929	box 51	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, general:, 1930	box 51	folder 2.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 60 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places. general:, 1931	box 51	folder 2.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places. general:, 1932	box 51	folder 2.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places. general:, 1933	box 51	folder 2.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places. Blossom Farm	box 51	folder 2.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Camp Henry	box 52	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Camp Henry: Robert Rubio	box 52	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 61 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Camp Tapawingo	box 52	folder 1.3	

On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm

Country places, construction	box 52	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places. Counselors' Training Course	box 52	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1922	box 52	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1926	box 52	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1927	box 52	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1928	box 52	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1929	box 52	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1930	box 52	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1931	box 52	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 62 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1932	box 52	folder 1.13	

On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm

Country places, Echo Hill Farm:, 1933	box 52	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Echo Hill Farm: 1936 and n.d., 1936, n.d.	box 52	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, financial: 1	box 53	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, financial: 2	box 53	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, financial: R.B. Tilatnikoff	box 53	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, photographs	box 53	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Country places, Riverholm and The Rest	box 53	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Dental Clinic	box 53	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Economic Group	box 53	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general:, 1923-1925	box 53	folder 4.1	

On Reel 63 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial, general:, 1926	box 53	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general: J927	box 53	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general:, 1928	box 53	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general:, 1929	box 53	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. general:, 1930	box 53	folder 4.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general:, 1931	box 53	folder 4.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general:, 1932-1933	box 53	folder 4.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general: stafJ926	box 53	folder 4.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general: staff, J927	box 53	folder 4.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, general: staff, J928	box 53	folder 4.11	

On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial. general: staff, 1929-1932	box 53	folder 4.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, accounts: 1912-1926 loose pages	box 54		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 64 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, accounts: 1912-1926. bound ledger 1	box 54		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. accounts: 1912-1926. loose pages	box 54		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. accounts: 1912-1926 bound ledger 2, 1912-1926	box 54		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. accounts:, 1928-1931	box 55	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, accounts: J933	box 55	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, accounts:, 1933-1934	box 55	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, American Union Bank	box 55	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. Associated Gas &: Electric System	box 55	folder 1.5	

On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial records, automobile	box 55	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. bills	box 55	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 65 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. Bronx House account	box 55	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1920	box 55	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1921-1922	box 55	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1923	box 55	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. budget, 1924	box 55	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1925	box 55	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1926-1927	box 55	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records, budget, 1928-1929	box 55	folder 1.15	

On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial records, budget, 1930-1932	box 55	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial records. check stubs:, 1926-1928	box 55	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. donations: 1905-1909 and n.d., 1905-1909, n.d.	box 56	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. donations:, 1910-1911	box 56	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. donations:, 1912-1914	box 56	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. donations:, 1915-1917	box 56	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: 19J8-1919	box 56	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1920	box 56	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1922-1923	box 56	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 66 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1924-1926	box 56	folder 1.8	

On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial. donations:, 1927	box 56	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1928	box 56	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1929-1930	box 56	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1931	box 56	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations:, 1932-1933	box 56	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. donations: Altman Foundation	box 56	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Anderson	box 56	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Bourne	box 56	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Burke Foundation	box 56	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Goldenberg	box 56	folder 1.18	

On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial, donations: Harkness	box 56	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Havens Relief Fund	box 56	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Junior League	box 56	folder 1.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Neustadt	box 56	folder 1.22	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Pratt	box 56	folder 1.23	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Rockefeller	box 56	folder 1.24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Seligman	box 56	folder 1.25	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 67 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Simonton	box 56	folder 1.26	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, donations: Wollman	box 56	folder 1.27	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. Farmers' Loan and Trust Co.	box 57	folder 1.1	

On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial, housekeeping account, 1924-1926	box 57	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, housekeeping account, 1927	box 57	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, housekeeping account:, 1928	box 57	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, housekeeping account:, 1934	box 57	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, income tax:, 1920	box 57	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial; Kuhn, Loeb & Co.: 1911-19IS	box 57	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial; Kuhn, Loeb &. Co.:, 1916-1918	box 57	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial; Kuhn, Loeb & Co.:, 1919-1921	box 57	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial; Kuhn, Loeb & Co.:, 1922-1923	box 57	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 68 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial; Kuhn. Loeb &. Co.:, 1924-1932	box 57	folder 1.11	

On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial; Kuhn. Loeb &. Co.: statements	box 57	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial. loans	box 57	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial, milk accounts	box 58	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial. National City Bank	box 58	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial. nursing accounts:, 1902-1919	box 58	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial, nursing accounts:, 1920	box 58	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial. nursing accounts:, 1921	box 58	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial, nursing accounts:, 1922	box 58	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial. nursing accounts:, 1923	box 58	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm		
Financial, nursing accounts:, 1924	box 58	folder 1.8

On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial. nursing accounts:, 1925	box 58	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. nursing accounts:, 1926	box 58	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, nursing accounts:, 1930	box 58	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, Nurses' Pension Fund	box 58	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 69 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, payroll, 1920	box 58	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, receipt book, 1927-1928	box 58	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, receipt book, 1928-1929	box 58	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, receipt book: J929	box 59	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. statements: Camp Henry	box 59	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial. statements: Echo Hill Farm	box 59	folder 1.3	

On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm

Financial, statements: Hamilton House	box 59	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, statements: Lincoln House	box 59	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, statements: 79th St. Branch	box 59	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 70 of the Wald Microfilm			
Financial, loose papers	box 59		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 71 of the Wald Microfilm			
Folk Festival	box 60	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Fourth of July celebration, 1927 & 1928, 1927, 1928	box 60	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Game room	box 60	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Girls' Work Committee	box 60	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Gymnasium	box 60	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
"Henry News" (magazine), correspondence	box 60	folder 6.1	

On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm

"Henry News (magazine). printed material	box 60	folder 6.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Housekeeping class	box 60	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Honor Banquet., 1929	box 60	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Honor Banquet., 1930	box 60	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Honor Banquet., 1931	box 60	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Honor Banquet., 1932	box 60	folder 8.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
House rules	box 60	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Inquiries, 1924-1926	box 60	folder 10.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Inquiries, 1927	box 60	folder 10.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm			
Inquiries, 1928	box 60	folder 10.3	

On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm

Inquiries, 1929	box 60	folder 10.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm		
Inquiries, 1930	box 60	folder 10.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 72 of the Wald Microfilm		
Inquiries, 1931 1, 1931	box 60	folder 10.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Inquiries, 1931 2, 1931	box 60	folder 10.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Inquiries, 1932	box 60	folder 10.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Indigence tests	box 60	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Legal Committee	box 61	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Library, 1926-1927	box 61	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Library, 1928-1929	box 61	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Library, 1930	box 61	folder 2.3

On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm

	1	
Library, 1931	box 61	folder 2.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Library, 1932	box 61	folder 2.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Library, 1933	box 61	folder 2.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Lists	box 61	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Manual training	box 61	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Music school, 1920-1926	box 61	folder 5.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Music school., 1927	box 61	folder 5.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Music school, 1928	box 61	folder 5.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 73 of the Wald Microfilm		
Music school, 1929	box 61	folder 5.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm		
Music school, 1930	box 61	folder 5.5

On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm

Music school, 1931	box 61	folder 5.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Music school, 1932-1933	box 61	folder 5.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Music school. Heidi Katz	box 61	folder 5.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Music school. L.D. Harris	box 61	folder 5.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Ninety-nine Club	box 61	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Office filing system	box 61	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Open House Week	box 61	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: 1915-J917	box 62	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence:, 1918-1919	box 62	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence:, 1920-1925	box 62	folder 1.3	

On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm

Playhouse. correspondence:, 1926	box 62	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence:, 1927	box 62	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse. correspondence:, 1928	box 62	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse. correspondence:, 1929	box 62	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: 1930-1933 and DO date, 1930-1933	box 62	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse. correspondence: Helen Arthur	box 62	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 74 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: Eva Fry	box 62	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 75 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: Helen Insersoll	box 62	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 75 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: Lewisohn	box 62	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 75 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playhouse, correspondence: Morgenthau	box 62	folder 1.13	

On Reel 75 of the Wald Microfilm

box 62	folder 1.14	
box 62	folder 1.15	
box 62	folder 1.16	
box 62	folder 1.17	
box 62	folder 1.18	
box 62	folder 1.19	
box 62	folder 1.20	
box 62	folder 1.21	
box 62	folder 1.22	
box 62	folder 1.23	
	box 62 box 62 box 62 box 62 box 62	box 62 folder 1.15 box 62 folder 1.17 box 62 folder 1.18 box 62 folder 1.19 box 62 folder 1.20 box 62 folder 1.21

On Reel 75 of the Wald Microfilm

Playschool, 1926	box 63	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1927	box 63	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1928	box 63	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, correspondence:, 1929	box 63	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool. reports, etc:, 1929	box 63	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1930	box 63	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1931	box 63	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1932	box 63	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Playschool, 1933	box 63	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Poetry exhibit, 1933	box 63	folder 2	

On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm

Pottery	box 63	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Printing Press	box 63	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, alcohol license	box 63	folder 5.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, bonding	box 63	folder 5.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property. general	box 63	folder 5.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property. 99 Park Avenue	box 63	folder 5.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, proposed garage: 318 Henry St.	box 63	folder 5.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 76 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, prospective purchases	box 63	folder 5.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, 79th Street .	box 63	folder 5.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, Staten Island Farm	box 63	folder 5.8	

On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm

Property, 258-60 Henry Street	box 63	folder 5.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, 258-60 Henry Street Walton J. Aims	box 63	folder 5.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, 258-60 Henry Street Hallock & Sons	box 63	folder 5.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property, 299-303 Henry Street	box 63	folder 5.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Property; valuation, insurance, taxes	box 63	folder 5.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Loose blueprints	box 64		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Loose photographs and blueprints	box 65		
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 77 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. correspondence: 1912-1922 and no date, 1912-1922	box 66	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. correspondence:, 1924-1925	box 66	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. correspondence:, 1926-1927	box 66	folder 1.3	

On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm

Publicity. correspondence:, 1928-1931	box 66	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, films	box 66	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, films: Bray Productions	box 66	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. New York Times	box 66	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity; news releases. reports	box 66	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. Organizational Finance Bureau	box 66	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity. photographs	box 66	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, printed materials: clippings. I	box 66	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, printed materials: clippings. 2	box 66	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, printed materials: pamphlets. 1	box 66	folder 1.13	

On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm

Publicity, printed materials: pamphlets, 2	box 66	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 78 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publicity, Henry Powers Story	box 66	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
Rebecca Schatz Memorial Fund. 1	box 66	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
Rebecca Schatz Memorial Fund. 2	box 66	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
Rebecca Schatz Memorial Fund, Jane E. Hitchcock	box 66	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
Reference, letters of introduction:, 1909-1916	box 67	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References, letters of introduction:, 1917-1918	box 67	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1919-1922	box 67	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References, letters of introduction:, 1923	box 67	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1924-1925	box 67	folder 1.5	

On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm

References, letters of introduction:, 1926	box 67	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References, letters of introduction:, 1921	box 67	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References, letters of introduction:, 1928	box 67	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1929	box 67	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1930	box 67	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 79 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1931	box 67	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1932	box 67	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
References. letters of introduction:, 1933-1936	box 67	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Senior Organization	box 67	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee: no date	box 67	folder 3.1	

On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm

Social Activities Committee:, 1921	box 67	folder 3.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1922	box 67	folder 3.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1923-1925	box 67	folder 3.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1926	box 67	folder 3.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1921	box 67	folder 3.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1928	box 67	folder 3.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1929	box 67	folder 3.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1930	box 67	folder 3.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1931	box 68	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Activities Committee:, 1932	box 68	folder 1.2	

On Reel 80 of the Wald Microfilm

Social Activities Committee:, 1933	box 68	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Speaking engagements (Bertha B. Carter)	box 68	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. A	box 68	folder 3.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Ethel Aarons	box 68	folder 3.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. B	box 68	folder 3.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Ruth Becker	box 68	folder 3.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Beryl A. Black	box 68	folder 3.S	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Marion Blacker	box 68	folder 3.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Mary Jane Brown	box 68	folder 3.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. C	box 68	folder 3.8	

On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence. Dorothy Caffin	box 68	folder 3.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Ruth Canfield	box 68	folder 3.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Robert Cardwell	box 68	folder 3.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 81 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Bertha Carter	box 68	folder 3.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Florence Clark	box 68	folder 3.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Kathleen Cockburn	box 68	folder 3.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Mabel Coleman	box 68	folder 3.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Viola Percy Conklin	box 68	folder 3.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. John Cornehlsen	box 68	folder 3.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Paul and Ada Cornil	box 68	folder 3.18	

On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence. D	box 69	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. Mabel Curran de Bonneval	box 69	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. Clementine de Rocco	box 69	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence, Naomi Deutsch	box 69	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence, I.J. Domas	box 69	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. Isabel Dwight	box 69	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. E	box 69	folder 1.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. F	box 69	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 82 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence, G	box 69	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff correspondence. Elizabeth T. Gale	box 69	folder 1.10

On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence. Earle Gatchell	box 69	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Helen W. Gausse	box 69	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Anne Elizabeth Geddes	box 69	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Anne W. Goodrich	box 69	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. H	box 69	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Georgia Coyle Hall	box 69	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Alice G. Heap	box 69	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Olga Hennoch	box 69	folder 1.18	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Edgar W. Herbert	box 69	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Elsa H. Herrmann	box 69	folder 1.20	

On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence. Karl D. Hesley	box 69	folder 1.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Jane Elizabeth Hitchcock	box 69	folder 1.22	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Laura Hunt	box 69	folder 1.23	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Vera E. Hunt	box 69	folder 1.24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, I	box 69	folder 1.25	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, .J	box 69	folder 1.26	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 83 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Rosa Jessen	box 69	folder 1.27	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. K	box 69	folder 1.28	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Willard L. Kauth	box 69	folder 1.29	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Priscilla Kimball	box 69	folder 1.30	

On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence. Harriet Knight	box 69	folder 1.31	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. L	box 70	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Samuel Lowenkron [Lowe]	box 70	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, M	box 70	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Mc	box 70	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. N	box 70	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. O	box 70	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. P	box 70	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Julius Portnoy	box 70	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 84 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. R	box 70	folder 1.9	

On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence, Bonnie Reeves	box 70	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Helen Riggs	box 70	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Robert Rubin	box 70	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, S-Si	box 70	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Sm-Sz	box 70	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Betty Simonton	box 70	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, T	box 70	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. U-V	box 70	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 85 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. W	box 71	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Marguerite A. Wales	box 71	folder 1.2	
Staff correspondence. Marguerite A. Wales	box 71	folder 1.2	

On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff correspondence, Gladys Weatherly	box 71	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Beulah Weldon	box 71	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence. Wile family	box 71	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Audrey Wright	box 71	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, Y	box 71	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff correspondence, miscellaneous	box 71	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff applications, no date	box 71	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff applications, 1922	box 71	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff applications, 1924-1925	box 71	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm			
Staff applications, 1926 1, 1926	box 71	folder 2.4	

On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff applications, 1926 2, 1926	box 71	folder 2.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1927 1, 1927	box 71	folder 2.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1927 2, 1927	box 71	folder 2.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 86 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1928 1, 1928	box 71	folder 2.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1928 2, 1928	box 71	folder 2.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1929 1, 1929	box 71	folder 2.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1929 2, 1929	box 71	folder 2.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1930 1, 1930	box 72	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1930 2, 1930	box 72	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff applications, 1930 3, 1930	box 72	folder 1.3

On Reel 87 of the Wald Microfilm

aff applications, 1931	box 72	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
aff applications, 1932	box 72	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
aff applications, 1933	box 72	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
raff, lists	box 72	folder 1.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
raff meetings: memoranda. notices, correspondence	box 72	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
aff meetings: minutes, 1919-1926	box 72	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
raff meetings: minutes., 1927	box 72	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
raff meetings: minutes, 1928	box 72	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
aff meetings: minutes., 1930	box 72	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm			
raff meetings: minutes, 1931	box 72	folder 1.13	
	box 72	folder 1.13	

On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm

Staff meetings: minutes., 1932	box 72	folder 1.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staff meetings: minutes., 1933	box 72	folder 1.15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Staftime study	box 72	folder 1.16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Summer work	box 72	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Thanksgiving Day parties	box 72	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visitors: 1	box 72	folder 4.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 88 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visitors: 2	box 72	folder 4.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 89 of the Wald Microfilm		
Miscellaneous items:	box 73	
Pocket notebook (containing personal names and names of social services agencies)	box 73	
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 89 of the Wald Microfilm		
Address-book (Westport, CT, Callers List, names and phone numbers)	box 73	

On Reel 89 of the Wald Microfilm

box 73
box 73
box 74
box 75
box 76
box 77
box 78
box 79
box 80
box 81
box 81
box 81

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Fitle/Description	Instances	
	box 82	folder 1.1
General, correspondence	DOX 62	loider 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
General; memoranda. reports. etc.	box 82	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
General, printed materials	box 82	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation. correspondence:, 1915-1916	box 82	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation, correspondence:, 1917-1918	box 82	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation, correspondence:, 1919-1920	box 82	folder 2.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation. correspondence:, 1921-1922	box 82	folder 2.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation. correspondence:, 1923-1925	box 82	folder 2.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association for Labor Legislation. correspondence:, 1926-1927	box 82	folder 2.6

On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm

American Association for Labor Legislation. correspondence:, 1928	box 82	folder 2.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation, correspondence:, 1929	box 82	folder 2.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation, correspondence:, 1930	box 82	folder 2.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation. health insurance: correspondence	box 82	folder 2.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation. health insurance: memoranda. Minutes	box 82	folder 2.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 93 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation. health insurance: printed materials	box 82	folder 2.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Association for Labor Legislation. Workmen's Compensation	box 82	folder 2.13	
Scope and Contents			
•			

On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm

Brookwood Labor College	box 82	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Unemployment Relief Committee	box 82	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Work Bureau., 1930	box 82	folder 6.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Work Bureau., 1931	box 82	folder 6.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Work Bureau, 1932	box 82	folder 6.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Work Bureau, 1933	box 82	folder 6.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Emergency Work Bureau, Red Cross food tickets	box 82	folder 6.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 94 of the Wald Microfilm			
Employment agencies	box 83	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Government conference, 1919 report, 1919	box 83	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Industrial Committee reports	box 83	folder 3	

On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm

International Congress of Working Women	box 83	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Labour Party (England)	box 83	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Legislation	box 83	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York State, Commissioner of Labor: appointment of Frances Kelley	box 83	folder 7.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York State, Factory Investigating Commission	box 83	folder 7.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Strikes, miscellaneous	box 83	folder 8.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Strikes, Chicago	box 83	folder 8.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Strikes, Cleveland Cloakmakers' Union	box 83	folder 8.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Strikes. Coal Miners	box 83	folder 8.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm		
Strikes: Danville, Virginia Textile Workers	box 83	folder 8.5

On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm

Strikes: Lawrence, Massachusetts Textile Workers	box 83	folder 8.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes, New York Garment Workers: correspondence	box 83	folder 8.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes, New York Garment Workers: printed materials	box 83	folder 8.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes~ New York Paper Box Makers	box 83	folder 8.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 95 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes. Passaic Textile Workers	box 83	folder 8.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes, Pullman Porters	box 83	folder 8.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Strikes: Troy, New York Laundries	box 83	folder 8.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Tenement Home Work	box 83	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Union Health Center	box 83	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Unions	box 83	folder 11	

On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm

Women's Trade Union League. no date	box 83	folder 12.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's Trade Union League, 1904-1907	box 83	folder 12.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's Trade Union League, 1908-1920	box 83	folder 12.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's Trade Union League, 1922-1928	box 83	folder 12.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Women's Trade Union League, 1929-1931	box 83	folder 12.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			
Workmen's Theatre	box 83	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm			

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series VII: Nursing		
Title/Description	Instances	
General, correspondence	box 84	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
General. reports and printed materials	box 84	folder 1.2

On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm

Army nurses, government insurance	box 84	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
Army nurses, military rank	box 84	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
Army School of Nursing (Red Cross). correspondence	box 84	folder 3.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
Army School of Nursing (Red Cross); reports, accounts. etc.	box 84	folder 3.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
Canada	box 84	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
China, Yamai Kin	box 84	folder 5.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
China, Hsui Lan Poi	box 84	folder 5.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
China. Zingling Tai	box 84	folder 5.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 96 of the Wald Microfilm		
Cost-pet-visit	box 84	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm		
Florence Nightingale Memorial Celebration, correspondence	box 84	folder 7.1

On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm

Florence Nightingale Memorial Celebration, printed materials	box 84	folder 7.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Harmon Foundation, 1926	box 84	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Harmon Foundation, 1927	box 84	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Harmon Foundation, 1928	box 84	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Harmon Foundation., 1929	box 84	folder 8.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Harmon Foundation, 1930	box 84	folder 8.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Home instruction	box 84	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Legislation	box 84	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Nursing experiences	box 85	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Publications	box 85	folder 2	

On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm

"The Public Health Nurse" (magazine)	box 85	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing, correspondence	box 85	folder 4.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing; memoranda. reports, etc.	box 85	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 97 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing. printed materials	box 85	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing, National Organization for Public Health Nursing	box 85	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing; Rockefeller Foundation, correspondence	box 85	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Public health nursing; Rockefeller Foundation, reports	box 85	folder 4.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Registration of nurses	box 85	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Training, correspondence	box 85	folder 6.1	

On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm

Training, printed materials	box 85	folder 6.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. general correspondence:, 1916	box 85	folder 7.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence:, 1918	box 85	folder 7.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. general correspondence:, 1919	box 85	folder 7.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. general correspondence:, 1920-1926	box 85	folder 7.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. general correspondence:, 1927-1928	box 85	folder 7.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence: J929-1932 and no date	box 85	folder 7.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence: Christine Anderson	box 85	folder 7.7
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence: Mabel Coleman	box 85	folder 7.8

On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm

Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence: Bertha Franz	box 85	folder 7.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, general correspondence: Stella Akulin Koenig	box 85	folder 7.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 98 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Association Plan	box 86	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nune Service, Committee of 100	box 86	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nune Service, donations	box 86	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: correspondence., 1917-1919	box 86	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: correspondence, 1920-1921	box 86	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: correspondence, 1922	box 86	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: correspondence, 1923	box 86	folder 1.7	

On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm

Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: correspondence, 1924-1927	box 86	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee; lists, memoranda, etc.	box 86	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes., 1915	box 86	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes., 1916	box 86	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes, 1917	box 86	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes., 1918	box 86	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: minutes, 1919	box 86	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm			
Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: minutes., 1920	box 86	folder 1.15	

On Reel 99 of the Wald Microfilm

Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: minutes., 1921	box 86	folder 1.16
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: minutes., 1922	box 86	folder 1.17
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes., 1923	box 87	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes, 1924	box 87	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. Executive Committee: minutes., 1930	box 87	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes, 1931	box 87	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, Executive Committee: minutes, 1932	box 87	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, financial appeal	box 87	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. manual	box 87	folder 1.7

On Reel 100 of the Wald Microfilm

Visiting Nurse Service, maternity appeal	box 87	folder 1.8
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, printed material: clippings	box 87	folder 1.9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, printed material: pamphlets, miscellaneous	box 87	folder 1.10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. publicity	box 87	folder 1.11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, publicity: press releases, articles	box 87	folder 1.12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service, publicity: speeches	box 87	folder 1.13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service; reports, miscellaneous	box 87	folder 1.14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		
Visiting Nurse Service. Staten Island Branch	box 87	folder 1.15
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 101 of the Wald Microfilm		

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Series VIII: Peace Movement

Lillian D. Wald papers 4079444

folder 1.1
folder 1.2
folder 1.3
folder 1.4
folder 2.1
folder 2.2
folder 2.3
folder 2.4
folder 2.5

On Reel 102 of the Wald Microfilm

On Reel 102 of the Wald Microfilm

box 88	folder 2.6	
box 88	folder 2.7	
box 88	folder 2.8	
box 88	folder 2.9	
box 88	folder 3.1	
box 88	folder 3.2	
box 88	folder 3.3	
box 89	folder 1.1	
box 89	folder 2.1	
	box 88 box 88 box 88 box 88 box 88 box 88	box 88 folder 2.8 box 88 folder 2.9 box 88 folder 3.1 box 88 folder 3.2 box 88 folder 3.2

On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm

Disarmament., 1915	box 89	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Disarmament, 1916	box 89	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Disarmament, 1917	box 89	folder 2.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Disarmament, 1918-1922	box 89	folder 2.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Disarmament, 1931-1932 and no dale, 1931-1932	box 89	folder 2.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Germany	box 89	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Henry Street Settlement meetings correspondence	box 89	folder 4.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Henry Street Settlement meetings, minutes and lists:, 1914	box 89	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Henry Street Settlement meetings, minutes and lists: 191 S	box 89	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Henry Street Settlement meetings, minutes and lists: 1916-1917 and no date, 1916-1917	box 89	folder 4.4	

On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm

Henry Street Settlement. peace activities:, 1932-1933	box 89	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
League of Nations	box 89	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Limitation of Armament. American League to Limit Armaments	box 89	folder 7.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Limitation of Armament? correspondence	box 89	folder 7.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Limitation of Armament; memoranda, statements. etc.	box 89	folder 7.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 103 of the Wald Microfilm			
Limitation of Armament, printed materials	box 89	folder 7.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mexico, 1916	box 89	folder 8.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mexico, 1917	box 89	folder 8.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mexico, 1919	box 89	folder 8.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Mexico, 1920-1929 and no date, 1920-1929	box 89	folder 8.4	

On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm

National Council for the Prevention of War	box 89	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		
New York Peace Society	box 89	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		
Overman Committee	box 89	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		
Prohibition of war	box 89	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		
"Survey" Committee (minutes)	box 89	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		
War Resisters' League	box 89	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm		

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series IX: Public Health			
Title/Description	Instances		
General, 1911-1914	box 90	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
General, 1916-1918	box 90	folder 1.2	

On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm

General, 1920-1927	box 90	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
General, 1928-1931	box 90	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Public Health Association	box 90	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
American Social Hygiene Association	box 90	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bellevue-Yorkville Health Demonstration, 1926	box 90	folder 4.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bellevue-Yorkville Health Demonstration., 1927	box 90	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bellevue-Yorkville Health Demonstration., 1928	box 90	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bellevue-Yorkville Health Demonstration, 1929	box 90	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Bellevue-Yorkville Health Demonstration., 1930-1932	box 90	folder 4.5	
Child hygiene	box 90	folder 5	

On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm

Committee on Neighborhood Health Development	box 90	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Education Program for Garment Workers	box 90	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Hospitals	box 90	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infant mortality	box 90	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis. General	box 90	folder 10.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis, New York City Department of Health	box 90	folder 10.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis, New York City Department of Public Charities	box 90	folder 10.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis, New York Committee on After Care	box 90	folder 10.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 104 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis, printed materials: clippings	box 90	folder 10.5	

On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm

Infantile paralysis, Queens	box 90	folder 10.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Infantile paralysis. Rockefeller Foundation	box 90	folder 10.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Influenza correspondence	box 90	folder 11.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Influenza; memoranda, etc.	box 90	folder 11.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Influenza Nurses' Emergency Council	box 90	folder 11.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Influenza printed materials	box 90	folder 11.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
International Conference of Hygiene and Demography	box 90	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Life Extension Institute	box 90	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Maternity. midwives: correspondence	box 91	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Maternity. midwives: English Midwives Act of, 1902	box 91	folder 1.2	

On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm

Maternity. midwives: memoranda, reports. etc.	box 91	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Maternity. midwives: printed materials	box 91	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Narcotics	box 91	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Health Council	box 91	folder 3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Department of Health: general	box 91	folder 4.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City, Department of Health: Advisory Council	box 91	folder 4.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
New York City. Department of Health: Toxin Anti-toxin Campaign	box 91	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pneumonia	box 91	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, correspondence •	box 91	folder 6.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, printed material	box 91	folder 6.2	

On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm

Prostitution, reports	box 91	folder 6.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, reports: "Boarding House Type"	box 91	folder 6.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, reports: cases	box 91	folder 6.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 105 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution. reports: "Furnished Room Type"	box 91	folder 6.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, reports: Raines Law	box 91	folder 6.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, reports: resorts	box 91	folder 6.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Prostitution, reports: "Soda Water Places"	box 91	folder 6.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Tuberculosis: 1908, 1915, 1922-1923, 1908, 1915, 1922-1923	box 91	folder 7.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Tuberculosis:, 1926-1932	box 91	folder 7.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm			
Typhoid Fever	box 91	folder 8	

On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series X: Russia		
Title/Description	Instances	
General, correspondence: 1	box 92	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
General, correspondence; 2	box 92	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
General; memoranda, reports	box 92	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
General. printed materials: clippings	box 92	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
General. printed materials: pamphlets, etc.	box 92	folder 1.5
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
General. photographs	box 92	folder 1.6
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Friends Service Committee	box 92	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Society for Cultural Relations with Russia, 1926-1927	box 92	folder 3.1

On Reel 106 of the Wald Microfilm

American Society for Cultural Relations with Russia, 1928	box 92	folder 3.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Society for Cultural Relations with Russia, 1929	box 92	folder 3.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Society for Cultural Relations with Russia, 1930	box 92	folder 3.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Catherine Breshkovsky. correspondence	box 93	folder 1.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Catherine Breshkovsky; notes. biographical, etc.	box 93	folder 1.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Catherine Breshkovsky. printed materials: clippings	box 93	folder 1.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Catherine Breshkovsky printed materials: pamphlets	box 93	folder 1.4
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Nikolai V. Chaykovsky	box 93	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Friends of Russian Freedom	box 93	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm		
Emma Goldman	box 93	folder 4

On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm

Hoershoelman Fund	box 93	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm			
Kropotkin	box 93	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm			
Ernest Poole	box 93	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm			
Pouren-Rudowitz cases	box 93	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 107 of the Wald Microfilm			
Reception Committee for Soviet Flyers	box 93	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Russian-American Industrial Corporation	box 93	folder 10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Russian committees and groups	box 93	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Russian Reconstruction Farms	box 93	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Soviet recognition, 1929	box 93	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Alexander Tchijewsky	box 93	folder 14	

On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm

^ Return to Table of Contents

Title /Decarintion	Instance	
Title/Description	Instances	foldon 1
General	box 94	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association or Social Workers, 1924-1928	box 94	folder 2.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
American Association of Social Workers, 1929-1933	box 94	folder 2.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
Association of Neighborhood Workers., 1913-1917	box 94	folder 3.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
Association of Neighborhood Workers, 1918	box 94	folder 3.2
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
Association of Neighborhood Workers., 1919	box 94	folder 3.3
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		
Houses; Bronx House. Correspondence	box 94	folder 4.1
Scope and Contents		
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm		

On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm

Houses; camp Rising Sun in Rhinebeck. New York	box 94	folder 4.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Chicago Commons, Chicago	box 94	folder 4.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Christodora House	box 94	folder 4.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; "Christodora House News"	box 94	folder 4.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; College Settlement	box 94	folder 4.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Franklin Street Settlement. Detroit	box 94	folder 4.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Goodrich Social Settlement, Cleveland	box 94	folder 4.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Greenwich House	box 94	folder 4.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Hartley House	box 94	folder 4.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Hudson Guild	box 94	folder 4.12	

On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm

Houses; Hull House, Chicago	box 94	folder 4.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Irene Kaufman Settlement. Pittsburgh	box 94	folder 4.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Kingsley House, Pittsburgh	box 94	folder 4.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Lennox Hill Neighborhood House	box 94	folder 4.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; The Lighthouse. Philadelphia	box 94	folder 4.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 108 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Lincoln House, Boston	box 94	folder 4.18	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Madison House	box 94	folder 4.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; The Neighborhood House, Montreal	box 94	folder 4.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; The Neighborhood House, San Deigo	box 94	folder 4.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Protestant Federation	box 94	folder 4.22	

On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm

Houses; Riis Neighborhood Settlement	box 94	folder 4.23	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; South End House, Boston	box 94	folder 4.24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Stuyvesant Neighborhood House, 1926	box 94	folder 4.25	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Stuyvesant Neighborhood House, 1927-1928	box 94	folder 4.26	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Stuyvesant Neighborhood House, 1929-1930	box 94	folder 4.27	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Stuyvesant Neighborhood House, 1931-1933	box 94	folder 4.28	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Union Settlement	box 94	folder 4.29	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; University House. Philadelphia	box 94	folder 4.30	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; University of Chicago Settlement	box 94	folder 4.31	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; University Settlement	box 94	folder 4.32	

On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm

Houses; University Settlement of Montreal	box 94	folder 4.33	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; Wright Settlement. Detroit	box 94	folder 4.34	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; miscellaneous A-G	box 94	folder 4.35	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Houses; miscellaneous I-W	box 94	folder 4.36	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1917-1920	box 95	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. correspondence:, 1921-1922	box 95	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1923-1925	box 95	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1926	box 95	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1927	box 95	folder 1.5	
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1927	box 95	folder 1.5	

On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm

National Federation of Settlements. correspondence:, 1928	box 95	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1929	box 95	folder 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. correspondence:, 1930	box 95	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. correspondence;, 1931	box 95	folder 1.9	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, correspondence:, 1932	box 95	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. correspondence:, 1933	box 95	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, minutes	box 95	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 109 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, memoranda & reports: no date	box 95	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, memoranda & reports:, 1917-1919	box 95	folder 1.14	

On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm

National Federation of Settlements, memoranda & reports:, 1920-1923	box 95	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, memoranda & reports:, 1925-1927	box 95	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. memoranda & reports:, 1928-1930	box 95	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. memoranda & reports:, 1931	box 95	folder 1.18	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. memoranda & reports:, 1933	box 95	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, printed materials: 1911-1923 and no date, 1911-1923	box 95	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
ocope and contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm	box 95	folder 1.21	
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm National Federation of Settlements. printed materials:,	box 95	folder 1.21	
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm National Federation of Settlements. printed materials:, 1926-1933	box 95	folder 1.21	

On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm

National Federation of Settlements. bulletins	box 96	folder 1.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
	1 00	6.11 4.0	
National Federation of Settlements. camp committee	box 96	folder 1.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, group club work:, 1931	box 96	folder 1.4	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. group club work:, 1932	box 96	folder 1.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements. group club work:, 1933	box 96	folder 1.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Endangtion of Cattlements around slick words 1024	box 96	folder 1.1	
National Federation of Settlements, group club work, 1934	DOX 90	loider 1.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, music division	box 96	folder 1.8	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements.	box 96	folder 1.9	
"Neighborhood" (magazine)			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 110 of the Wald Microfilm			
National Federation of Settlements, unemployment study: correspondence	box 96	folder 1.10	

On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm

National Federation of Settlements, unemployment study: reports	box 96	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work, correspondence:, 1907-1919	box 96	folder 2.1	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. correspondence:, 1920-1932	box 96	folder 2.2	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. printed materials: bibliography	box 96	folder 2.3	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. printed materials	box 96	folder 2.4·	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work, Ethical-Social League	box 96	folder 2.5	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. National Conference of Social Work	box 96	folder 2.6	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. National Social Unit Organization	box 96	folder 2.7	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm			
Social Work. National Social Workers Exchange	box 96	folder 2.8	

On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm

box 96	folder 2.9	
DON JO	101del 2.9	
box 97	folder 1.1	
box 97	folder 1.2	
box 97	folder 1.3	
box 97	folder 1.4	
box 97	folder 1.5	
box 97	folder 1.6	
box 97	folder 1.7	
box 97	folder 1.8	
box 97	folder 1.9	
	box 97 box 97 box 97 box 97 box 97 box 97	box 97 folder 1.1 box 97 folder 1.2 box 97 folder 1.3 box 97 folder 1.4 box 97 folder 1.5 box 97 folder 1.6 box 97 folder 1.7

On Reel 111 of the Wald Microfilm

United Neighborhood Houses; memoranda. reports. etc.	box 97	folder 1.10	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. minutes:, 1919-1920	box 97	folder 1.11	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. minutes:, 1921	box 97	folder 1.12	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. minutes:, 1922-1929	box 97	folder 1.13	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. printed materials	box 97	folder 1.14	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. "Better Times" (magazine): 1919 and no date, 1919	box 97	folder 1.15	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. "Better Times" (magazine):, 1920	box 97	folder 1.16	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses, "Better Times" (magazine):, 1921-1924	box 97	folder 1.17	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. "Better Times" (magazine):, 1925	box 97	folder 1.18	

On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm

United Neighborhood Houses. "Better Times" (magazine):, 1926	box 97	folder 1.19	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. "Better Times" (magazine):, 1927-1929	box 97	folder 1.20	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses, "Better Times" (magazine):, 1930-1933	box 97	folder 1.21	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses, Charter Revision Committee:, 1922-1923	box 97	folder 1.22	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. Committee of Ten: J931	box 97	folder 1.23	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses, Kenyon Bill (1920)	box 97	folder 1.24	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. Lusk Committee (1919-1920)	box 97	folder 1.25	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. Financial campaign 1933 correspondence, 1933	box 97	folder 1.26	
Scope and Contents			
On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm			
United Neighborhood Houses. Financial Campaign 1933 reports, 1933	box 97	folder 1.27	

On Reel 112 of the Wald Microfilm

^ Return to Table of Contents

Series XII: Oversize	
Title/Description	Instances
Account Book, 1920-1926	box 586
Social Halls Association building blueprints and oversize documents	mapcase 14- H-1

[^] Return to Table of Contents